Colorado Diabetes Resource Guide September 18, 2006

Table of Contents

1 Community Health Centers by County		1-9
1.1	Adams	1-9
1.2	Alamosa	1-10
1.3	Arapahoe	1-11
1.4	Bent	1-11
1.5	Boulder	1-11
1.6	Cheyenne	1-12
1.7	Conejos	1-13
1.8	Costilla	1-13
1.9	Denver	1-13
1.10	Dolores	1-15
1.11	El Paso	1-15
1.12	Fremont	1-17
1.13	Garfield	1-17
1.14	Gilpin	1-17
1.15	Jefferson	1-17
1.16	Kit Carson	1-18
1.17	La Plata	1-18
1.18	Larimer	1-18
1.19	Lincoln	1-19
1.20	Logan	1-19
1.21	Mesa	1-19
1.22	Metro Denver	1-20
1.23	Montezuma	
1.24	Montrose	
1.25	Morgan	
1.26	Otero	
1.27	Park	1-21
1.28	Prowers	1-22

1.29	Pueblo	1-22
1.30	Rio Grande	
1.31	Saguache	1-23
1.32	San Miguel	1-23
1.33	Teller	1-24
1.34	Weld	1-24
2 Ca	ounties by Region	2-25
	iabetes Coalitions by County	
3.1	Alamosa	
3.2	El Paso	
3.3	Kit Carson	
3.4	Mesa	
3.5	Metro Denver	
3.6	Montrose	
3.7	Pueblo	
3.8	Statewide	
3.9	Teller	
3.10	Weld	
4 Di	iabetes Education by County	
4.1	Alamosa	
	Boulder	4.20
4.3	Cheyenne	
4.4	Conejos	
4.5	Delta	
4.6	Denver	
4.7	Eagle	
4.8	El Paso	
4.9	Fremont	
4.10	Garfield	
4.11	La Plata	
4.12		4 22

4.13	Larimer	4-33
4.14	Las Animas	4-34
4.15	Logan	4-34
4.16	Mesa	4-34
4.17	Metro Denver	4-35
4.18	Moffatt	4-39
4.19	Montezuma	4-39
4.20	Montrose	4-40
4.21	Morgan	4-40
4.22	Otero	4-40
4.23	Phillips	4-40
4.24	Pitkin	4-40
4.25	Prowers	4-41
4.26	Pueblo	4-41
4.27	Rio Blanco	4-41
4.28	Rio Grande	4-42
4.29	Routt	4-42
4.30	San Luis Valley	4-42
4.31	Statewide	4-43
4.32	Weld	4-44
4.33	Yuma	4-45
5 E1	mergency Aid by County	5-46
5.1	Metro Denver	
5.2	Statewide	
6 Ex	xercise Programs by County	
6.1	Boulder	
6.2	El Paso	
6.3	Metro Denver	
6.4	Statewide	
6.5	Weld	
	ye Services by County	7-50
	YO DOLYICOS OY OUMILIY	/ - 30

7.1	Metro Denver	7-50
7.2	Statewide	7-51
8 Fa	oot Services by County	8-55
8.1	Boulder	
8.2	El Paso	8-55
8.3	Larimer	8-55
8.4	Metro Denver	8-55
9 H	ome Health Services by County	9-58
9.1	Delta	9-58
9.2	Metro Denver	9-58
<i>10 1</i>	Hospitals	10-59
10.1	Statewide	10-59
<i>11 1</i>	Kidney Health Services by County	11-60
11.1	El Paso	11-60
11.2	La Plata	11-60
11.3	Metro Denver	11-60
11.4	Statewide	11-60
12 1	Medical Care/Diabetes Doctors	12-62
12.1	Statewide	12-62
13 1	Medical Insurance by County	13-63
13.1	Metro Denver	13-63
13.2	Statewide	13-64
14 1	Medical Supplies by County	14-67
	La Plata	
14.2	Metro Denver	14-67
14.3	Statewide	14-68
15 1	Medicine/Medical Assistance by County	15-69
	Front Range	
15.2	Metro Denver	15-69
15.3	Statewide	15-70

15.4 Weld	15-76
16 Mental Health Programs by County	16-77
16.1 Metro Denver	16-77
16.2 Pueblo	16-77
16.3 Statewide	16-78
17 Oral Health Services by County	17-79
17.1 Metro Denver	17-79
18 Professional Education by County	18-80
18.1 Statewide	18-80
19 Rural Health Services by County	19-82
19.1 Statewide	
20 Support Groups by County	20-83
20.1 Boulder	
20.2 Conejos	20-83
20.3 Delta	
20.4 El Paso	20-83
20.5 Garfield	20-84
20.6 Gunnison	
20.7 La Plata	20-85
20.8 Larimer	20-85
20.9 Metro Denver	20-85
20.10 Montezuma	20-87
20.11 Montrose	20-87
20.12 Pueblo	20-88
20.13 San Luis Valley	20-88
20.14 Statewide	20-89
20.15 Weld	
20.16 Yuma	20-90
21 Weight Management Programs by County	
21.1 El Paso	21-91

21.2	Garfield	21-91
21.3	Metro Denver	21-91
21.4	Statewide	21-92

1 Community Health Centers by County

1.1 Adams

Agency Name Arvada Clinic

Address 1105 Ralston Road G-100, Arvada, CO 80002

Phone 303-761-4825
Web Address www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency NameClinica Campesina Family Health Services - Pecos ClinicAddress1701 W. 72nd Avenue, 3rd Floor Denver, CO 80221

Phone 303-650-4460

Web Address www.clinicacampesina.org

Purpose Community Healthcare clinic provides care to low-income, unemployed and

uninsured.

Agency Name Elmira Clinic and Financial Services

Address 1666 Elmira Street, Suite 200 Aurora, CO 80010

 Phone
 303-340-8481

 Web Address
 www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name Healthone Alliance Potomac

Address 700 Potomac Street Suite A, Aurora, CO 80011

Phone 303-761-4825
Web Address www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name Helena Clinic

Address 15501 E. 13th Avenue, Aurora, CO 80011

Phone 303-761-4825
Web Address www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name Hoffman Heights Clinic

Address 730 Peoria Street, Aurora, CO 80011

 Phone
 303-343-6130

 Web Address
 www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name Salud Family Health Center - Brighton

Address 30 S. 20th Avenue Suite A, Brighton, CO 80601

Phone303-659-4000Web Addresswww.saludclinic.org

Purpose Salud's ultimate goal is to provide quality, comprehensive primary health care

services, and to improve the overall health of the communities it serves by reducing barriers to health care, including: ability to pay, transportation, and language. Salud provides health care services without regard to age, sex or

disease process.

Agency Name Salud Family Health Center - Commerce City

Address 6075 Parkway Drive Suite 160, Commerce City, CO 80022

Phone 303-286-8900
Web Address www.saludclinic.org

Purpose Salud's ultimate goal is to provide quality, comprehensive primary health care

services, and to improve the overall health of the communities it serves by reducing barriers to health care, including: ability to pay, transportation, and language. Salud provides health care services without regard to age, sex or

disease process.

Agency Name Strasburg Clinic

Address 55981 E. Colfax P.O. Box 1219 Strasburg, CO 80136

Phone 303-622-9237

Web Address www.plainsmedicalcenter.org

Purpose

1.2 Alamosa

Agency Name Sierra Blanca Medical Center

Address 106 Blanca Avenue Suite 300, Alamosa, CO 81101

Phone719-589-3658Web Addresswww.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.3 Arapahoe

Agency Name Englewood Clinic

Address 3515 S. Delaware Street, Englewood, CO 80110

Phone 303-761-4825
Web Address www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name Littleton Health and Wellness Center

Address 2004 W. Powers Avenue Suite 100, Littleton, CO 80120

Phone303-738-9043Web Addresswww.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name Parker Place Clinic

Address 2600 S. Parker Road 2-100, Aurora, CO 80014

Phone303-752-8070Web Addresswww.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

1.4 Bent

Agency Name Las Animas VWHS

Address 245 Vine Avenue, Las Animas, CO 81054

Phone 719-456-2653
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.5 Boulder

Agency Name Clinica Campesina Family Health Services - Lafayette Clinic

Address 2000 West South Boulder Road, Lafayette, CO 80026

Phone 303-665-9310

Web Address www.clinicacampesina.org

Purpose Community Healthcare clinic provides care to low-income, unemployed and

uninsured.

Agency Name Clinica Campesina Family Health Services - Thornton Clinic

Address 8990 N. Washington Street, Thornton, CO 80229

Phone 720-929-1655

Web Address www.clinicacampesina.org

Purpose Community Healthcare clinic provides care to low-income, unemployed and

uninsured.

Agency Name Nederland Health Center

Address 20 East Lakeview Drive, Nederland, CO 80466

Phone 303-258-3206

Web Address www.mountainfamily.org

Purpose

Agency Name People's Clinic

Address 3303 N. Broadway, Boulder, CO 80304

Phone 303-449-6050

Web Address www.peoplesclinic.org

Purpose Recognizing that health care is an essential human need, People's Clinic

improves our community by providing high quality, accessible health care for

people who are medically underserved.

Agency NameSalud Family Health Center - LongmontAddress220 E. Rogers Road, Longmont, CO 80501

Phone303-776-3250Web Addresswww.saludclinic.org

Purpose Salud's ultimate goal is to provide quality, comprehensive primary health care

services, and to improve the overall health of the communities it serves by reducing barriers to health care, including: ability to pay, transportation, and language. Salud provides health care services without regard to age, sex or

disease process.

1.6 Cheyenne

Agency Name Cheyenne County Public Health Office

Address 615 North 5th West, Cheyenne Wells, CO 80810

Phone 719-767-5616
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.7 Conejos

Agency Name Guadalupe Health Center

Address 10th Street and Dahlia, Antonito, CO 81120

Phone 719-376-5426
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.8 Costilla

Agency Name San Luis Health Center

Address North Hwy 159, San Luis, CO 81152

Phone719-672-3352Web Addresswww.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.9 Denver

Agency Name Clinica Tepeyac

Address 3617 Kalamath Street, Denver, CO 80211

Phone 303-458-5302

Web Address www.clinicatepeyac.org

Purpose

Agency Name Colorado Coalition for the Homeless - Stout Street Clinic

Address 2111 Champa Street, Denver, CO 80205

Phone 303-293-2217

Web Address www.coloradocoalition.org

Purpose Clinic in Downtown Denver, which provides healthcare services to the homeless.

Agency Name Denver Health Bernard F. Gipson Eastside

Address 501 28th Street, Denver, CO 80205

Phone 303-436-4600

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

Agency Name Denver Health Davis Pavilion

Address 700 Delaware Street, Denver, CO 80204

Phone 303-436-6065

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

Agency NameDenver Health La Casa/Quigg NewtonAddress4545 Navajo Street, Denver, CO 80204

Phone 303-436-8700

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

Agency Name Denver Health La Mariposa

Address 1020 W. 11th Avenue, Denver, CO 80204

Phone 303-572-4782

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

Agency Name Denver Health Lowry

Address 1001 Yosemite Street, Denver, CO 80220

Phone 303-436-4545

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

Agency Name Denver Health Montbello

Address 4685 Peoria Street, Denver, CO 80239

Phone 720-956-2730

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

Agency Name Denver Health Park Hill

Address 3900 Grape Street, Denver, 80237

Phone 720-956-2820

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

Agency Name Denver Health Sam Sandos Westside

Address 1100 Federal Boulevard, Denver, CO 80204

Phone 303-436-4200

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

Agency Name Denver Health Westwood

Address 4320 West Alaska Place, Denver, CO 80219

Phone 720-956-2900

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

1.10 Dolores

Agency Name Dove Creek Community Health Clinic

Address 495 West 4th Street, Dove Creek, CO 81324

Phone 970-677-2291

Web Address

Purpose

1.11 El Paso

Agency Name Family Health Clinic

Address 2848 International Circle, Colorado Springs, CO 80910

Phone 719-632-5700
Web Address www.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

Clinic.

Agency Name Fountain Health Clinic

Address 301 East Iowa, Fountain, CO 80817

Phone 719-322-0777
Web Address www.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

clinic.

Agency Name Homeless Medical Clinic

Address 722 South Wahsatch Avenue, Colorado Springs, CO 80903

Phone 719-471-2789
Web Address www.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

clinic.

Agency Name Immediate Care Clinic

Address 2502 E. Pikes Peak Avenue 3rd Floor, Colorado Springs, CO 80909

Phone 719-630-6440 ext.6363
Web Address www.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

clinic.

Agency Name Pediatric Health Clinic

Address 2502 E. Pikes Peak Avenue 4th Floor, Colorado Springs, CO 80909

Phone 719-329-7101
Web Address www.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

clinic.

Agency Name Senior Health Clinic, North

Address 5636 N. Union Boulevard, Colorado Springs, CO 80918

Phone 719-643-5700
Web Address www.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

clinic.

Agency Name Senior Health Clinic, South

Address 2858 International Circle, Colorado Springs, CO 80910

Phone 719-632-5700
Web Address www.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

clinic.

Agency Name Women's Health Clinic

Address 350 Printers Parkway, Colorado Springs, CO 80910

Phone719-630-6440Web Addresswww.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

clinic.

1.12 Fremont

Agency Name Fremont Family Medical Clinic

Address 602 Yale Place, Canon City, CO 81212

Phone 719-275-2301
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.13 Garfield

Agency Name Glenwood Springs Health Center

Address 1905 Blake Avenue Suite 101, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601

Phone 970-945-2840

Web Address www.mountainfamily.org

Purpose

1.14 Gilpin

Agency Name Black Hawk Health Center

Address 562 Gregory Street, Black Hawk, CO 80422

Phone 303-582-5277

Web Address www.mountainfamily.org

Purpose

1.15 Jefferson

Agency Name Estes Street Community Clinic

Address 8755 W. 14th Avenue, Lakewood, CO 80215

Phone 303-761-4825 Web Address www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name Jeffco Clinic

Address 8500 W. Colfax Avenue, Lakewood, CO 80215

 Phone
 303-239-9964

 Web Address
 www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

1.16 Kit Carson

Agency Name Flagler Clinic

Address 305 Pawnee Avenue, P.O. Box 386, Flagler, CO 80815

Phone 719-765-4777

Web Address www.plainsmedicalcenter.org

Purpose

1.17 La Plata

Agency Name Durango Primary Care

Address 375 East Park Avenue Suite 103, Durango, CO 81301

Phone 970-247-2611
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

Agency Name Southwest Children's Health Clinic

Address 1810 E. 3rd Avenue Suite 101, Durango, CO 81301

Phone970-247-2611Web Addresswww.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.18 Larimer

Agency NameSalud Family Health Center - Estes ParkAddress600 S. Street, Vrain #2, Estes Park, CO 80517

Phone970-586-9230Web Addresswww.saludclinic.org

Purpose Salud's ultimate goal is to provide quality, comprehensive primary health care

services, and to improve the overall health of the communities it serves by reducing barriers to health care, including: ability to pay, transportation, and language. Salud provides health care services without regard to age, sex or

disease process.

Agency Name Salud Family Health Center - Fort Collins

Address 1635 Blue Spruce Drive, Fort Collins, CO 80524

Phone 970-494-4040
Web Address www.saludclinic.org

Purpose Salud's ultimate goal is to provide quality, comprehensive primary health care

services, and to improve the overall health of the communities it serves by reducing barriers to health care, including: ability to pay, transportation, and language. Salud provides health care services without regard to age, sex or

disease process.

1.19 Lincoln

Agency Name Gordon Clinic

Address 111 6th Street, P.O. Box 308, Hugo, CO 80821

Phone 719-743-2120

Web Address www.plainsmedicalcenter.org

Purpose

Agency Name Limon Clinic

Address 820 1st Street, P. O. Box 1120, Limon, CO 80828

Phone 719-775-2367

Web Address www.plainsmedicalcenter.org

Purpose

1.20 Logan

Agency Name Salud Family Health Center - Sterling

Address 1410 South 7th Avenue, Sterling, CO 80751

Phone970-526-2589Web Addresswww.saludclinic.org

Purpose Salud's ultimate goal is to provide quality, comprehensive primary health care

services, and to improve the overall health of the communities it serves by reducing barriers to health care, including: ability to pay, transportation, and language. Salud provides health care services without regard to age, sex or

disease process.

1.21 Mesa

Agency NamePalisade Farmworker Health Service ClinicAddress707 Elberta Suite A, Palisade, CO 81526

Phone970-464-5862Web Addresswww.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as

well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.22 Metro Denver

Agency Name Colorado Community Health Network

Address 600 Grant Street Suite 800, Denver CO 80203

Phone 303-861-5165
Web Address www.cchn.org

Purpose To represent Community Health Centers in Colorado and work with Health

Centers on The Health Disparities Collaborative

Agency Name Metro Community Provider Network

Address 326 W. Hampden Avenue, Englewood, CO 80110

Phone 303-761-4825
Web Address www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

1.23 Montezuma

Agency Name Mancos Valley Health Center

Address 111 E. Railroad Avenue, Mancos, CO 81328

Phone 970-533-9125
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.24 Montrose

Agency Name Olathe Medical Center

Address 308 Main Street Suite 208, Olathe, CO 81435

Phone 970-323-6141
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to achieve its

commitment to the medically underserved.

1.25 Morgan

Agency Name Salud Family Health Center - Fort Morgan

Address 909 E. Railroad Avenue, Fort Morgan, CO 80701

Phone 970-867-0300

Web Address www.saludclinic.org

Purpose Salud's ultimate goal is to provide quality, comprehensive primary health care

services, and to improve the overall health of the communities it serves by reducing barriers to health care, including: ability to pay, transportation, and language. Salud provides health care services without regard to age, sex or

disease process.

1.26 Otero

Agency Name La Junta VWHS

Address 1100 Carson Avenue, La Junta, Colorado 81050-2751

Phone719-383-5900Web Addresswww.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

Agency Name Rocky Ford Clinic

Address 903 South 12th Street, Rocky Ford, CO 81067

Phone 719-254-7623
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.27 Park

Agency Name Platte Canyon Clinic

Address Deer Creek Corners, 460 County Road 43A, Bailey, CO 80421

Phone303-838-1166Web Addresswww.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

1.28 Prowers

Agencycy NameHigh Plains Community Health CenterAddress201 Kendall Drive, Lamar, CO 81052

Phone 719-336-0261

Web Address www.highplainschc.net

Purpose

1.29 Pueblo

Agency Name Avondale Medical Health Center

Address 328 Avondale Boulevard, Avondale, CO 81022

Phone719-947-3344Web Addresswww.pueblochc.org

Purpose

Agency Name Grand Avenue Homeless Health Center

Address 1008 North Grand Avenue, Pueblo, CO 81003

Phone 719-584-3964

Web Address www.pueblochc.org

Purpose

Agency Name Park Hill Medical Health Center

Address 1302 East 5th Street, Pueblo, CO 81001

Phone 719-543-8711

Web Address www.pueblochc.org

Purpose

Agency Name Routt Avenue Medical Health Center

Address 110 East Routt Avenue, Pueblo, CO 81004

Phone 719-543-8711

Web Address www.pueblochc.org

Purpose

1.30 Rio Grande

Agency Name Rio Grande Medical Center

Address 95A West 1st Avenue, Monte Vista, CO 81144

Phone719-852-2512Web Addresswww.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.31 Saguache

Agency NameCesar Chavez Family Medical CenterAddress186 North Hurt Street, Center, CO 81125

Phone719-754-2778Web Addresswww.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

Agency NameMoffat Family Medical CenterAddress545 Moffat Way, Moffat, CO 81143

Phone 719-256-4025
Web Address www.vwhs.org

Purpose Valley-Wide Health Systems is committed to providing quality, comprehensive

health care services with special consideration for medically underserved populations. Valley-Wide Health Systems will maximize use of its resources, as well as develop opportunities to stabilize Valley-Wide Health Systems' efforts to

achieve its commitment to the medically underserved.

1.32 San Miguel

Agency Name Uncompangre Medical Center

Address 1350 S. Aspen Street, Norwood, CO 81423

Phone970-327-4233Web Addresswww.umclinic.org

Purpose

1.33 Teller

Agency Name Divide Health Clinic

Address 34 Hybrook Road South, Divide, CO 80814

Phone 719-687-4460
Web Address www.peakvista.org

Purpose We are a federally-qualified, nonprofit health center dedicated to medical and

dental service of persons of all ages, cultures and economic backgrounds in the Pikes Peak region through eleven outpatient primary medical clinics and a dental

clinic.

1.34 Weld

Agency Name NCMC Specialty Clinic

Address 1801 16th Street, Greeley, Colorado, 80631

Phone 970-352-4121

Web Address

Purpose Classes for persons with diabetes

Agency NameSalud Family Health Center - Fort LuptonAddress1115 Second Street, Fort Lupton CO 80621

Phone303-857-2771Web Addresswww.saludclinic.org

Purpose One-on-one diabetes education to Center patients

Agency NameSalud Family Health Center - FrederickAddress5995 Iris Parkway, Frederick, CO 80530

Phone303-833-2050Web Addresswww.saludclinic.org

Purpose Salud's ultimate goal is to provide quality, comprehensive primary health care

services, and to improve the overall health of the communities it serves by reducing barriers to health care, including: ability to pay, transportation, and language. Salud provides health care services without regard to age, sex or

disease process.

Agency NameSunrise Community Health CenterAddress1028 5th Avenue, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone 970-353-9403

Web Address

Purpose One-on-one diabetes education sunrise patients.

2 Counties by Region

Table name Counties

Metro Denver Denver, Jefferson, Adams, Douglas, Gilpin, Arapahoe

San Luis Valley Alamosa, Costilla, Conejos, Mineral, Rio Grande, Saguache

Front Range Denver, El Paso, Larimer, Weld, Routt, Moffat

Statewide All counties

3 Diabetes Coalitions by County

3.1 Alamosa

Agency NameSan Luis Valley Diabetes CoalitionAddress106 Blanca Avenue, Alamosa CO 81101

Phone 719-589-8090

Web Address

Purpose Diabetes coalition

3.2 El Paso

Agency Name Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation-Colorado Springs Chapter

Address 3710 Sinton Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Phone 719-633-8110

Web Address www.jdrfcoloradosprings.org

Purpose To support and fund research to find a cure for diabetes and its complications.

Outreach program assists with education and support.

3.3 Kit Carson

Agency Name Kit Carson County Health & Human Services

Address 252 S. 14th Street, P.O. Box 70, Burlington CO 80807

Phone 719-346-7158

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us/edo/org/hs_counties.html

Purpose East-Central Colorado diabetes coalition

3.4 Mesa

Agency Name Mesa County Health Department

Address P.O. Box 20,000, Grand Junction, CO 81502-5033

Phone 970-254-4111

Web Address www.health.mesacounty.us

Purpose Diabetes coalition

3.5 Metro Denver

Agency Name Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation-Rocky Mountain Chapter--Denver Office

Address 5613 DTC Parkway, Suite 810, Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Phone303-770-CURE (2873)Web Addresswww.jdrf.org/rockymountain

Purpose To support and fund research to find a cure for diabetes and its complications.

Outreach programs assists with education and support.

3.6 Montrose

Agency Name Montrose County Health Dept.

Address 1845 S. Townsend, Montrose CO 81401

Phone 970-252-5000

Web Address

Purpose Diabetes coalition.

3.7 Pueblo

Agency NamePueblo Community Diabetes ProjectAddressP.O. Box 8005, Pueblo, CO 81008Phone719-584-4624/719-248-5254

Web Address www.co.pueblo.co.us/pcchd/health_ed/steps/index.php

Purpose Diabetes coalition.

3.8 Statewide

Agency Name American Diabetes Association (ADA)

Address 1701 N. Beauregard Street, Alexandria, VA 22311

Phone800-DIABETESWeb Addresswww.diabetes.org

Purpose To prevent and cure diabetes and to improve the lives of everyone affected by

diabetes, In Colorado there is a program called Por tu Familia to reach out to the

Latino community, Sponsor a camp for children with diabetes.

Agency NameNational Diabetes Information Clearinghouse (NDIC)Address1 Information Way, Bethesda, MD 20892-3560

Phone 800-860-8747

Web Address www.niddk.nih.gov/health/diabetes/diabetes.htm

Purpose To serve as a diabetes information, educational, and referral resource for health

professionals and the public.

3.9 Teller

Agency Name Teller Diabetes Coalition

Address P.O. Box 928, Divide, CO 80814

Phone719-687-6416Web Addresswww.co.teller.co.usPurposeDiabetes coalition

3.10 Weld

Agency Name Weld County Department of Public Health and Environment

Address 1555 N. 17th Avenue, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone970-304-6420 x2384Web Addresswww.co.weld.co.usPurposeDiabetes coalition

4 Diabetes Education by County

4.1 Alamosa

Agency Name Diabetes Summit Partners

Address n/a

Phone 719-589-5801x228

Web Address www.uchsc.edu/rmprc/pdf/diabetessummit.pdf

Purpose A community based, community developed initiative to enhance diabetes care and

management in the SLV.

Agency NameRocky Mountain Prevention Research CenterAddress204 Carson Street, Alamosa, CO 81101

Phone 719-589-5801

Web Address www.uchsc.edu/rmprc

Purpose A network of academic, public health, and community partnerships engaged in

community-based prevention research, research translation, and education.

Agency Name Valley Wide Health Services

Address 128 Market Street, Alamosa, CO 81101

 Phone
 719-587-1000

 Web Address
 www.vwhs.org

Purpose Outpatient diabetes education

4.2 Boulder

Agency Name Boulder Community Hospital

Address P.O. Box 9019, 1100 Balsam Drive, Boulder, CO 80301-9019

Phone 303-440-2373
Web Address www.bch.org

Purpose Diabetes management and education program.

Agency Name Boulder Endocrinology Associates

Address 1155 Alpine Avenue Suite 260, Boulder, CO 80304

Phone 303-444-4441

Web Address www.boulderendo.medem.com

Purpose Diabetes physicians and certified diabetes educators.

Agency Name Longmont Clinic, PC-Diabetes Care Team-an Outpatient Educational Service of

Longmont Clinic, PC

Address 1925 W. Mountain View Avenue, Longmont, CO 80501

Phone 720-494-3102
Web Address www.longmontclinic.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Longmont United Hospital

Address 1950 Mountain View Avenue, Longmont, CO 80501

Phone 303-485-4184/303-651-5111

Web Address www.luhcares.org

Purpose Offers broad range of programs and services including education, exercise, foot care

and support groups.

4.3 Cheyenne

Agency Name Keefe Memorial Hospital

Address 602 N. 6th Street W., Cheyenne Wells, CO 80810

Phone 719-767-5661

Web Address www.keefememorial.com

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

4.4 Conejos

Agency Name Conejos County Hospital

Address 19021 State Hwy 285, La Jara, CO 81140

Phone 719-587-1309/719-274-5121

Web Address

Purpose Diabetes education programs.

4.5 Delta

Agency NameDelta County Memorial HospitalAddress1501 E. 3rd Street, Delta, CO 81416

Phone 970-874-6410/970-874-7681

Web Address www.deltahospital.org

Purpose Registered Dietitian, Certified Diabetes Educator provides individual and group

diabetes education, support group, Dinning with Diabetes Program.

4.6 Denver

Agency Name Denver Health Bernard F. Gipson Eastside

Address 501 28th Street Denver, CO 80205

Phone 303-436-4600

Web Address www.denverhealth.org

Purpose Clinic part of the Denver Health system of Clinics.

4.7 Eagle

Agency Name Vail Valley Medical Center-Diabetes Self-Management Education Program

Address 181 W Meadow Drive, Vail, CO 81658

Phone 970-476-2457/970-476-2451

Web Address www.vvmc.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

4.8 El Paso

Agency Name Colorado Springs Health Partners, P.C.-CSHP Manage It! Patient Education and

Disease Management Program

Address 1625 Medical Center Pointe Suite 210, Colorado Springs CO 80907

Phone 719-635-5803
Web Address www.cshp.net

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Diabetes Resource Network

Address 4115 Palmer Park Boulevard, Colorado Springs, Co 80909

Phone 719-231-2816

Web Address www.diabetesresourcenetwork.org

Purpose Diabetes education and resources

Agency Name Memorial Hospital-HealthLink

Address 5360 N. Academy Boulevard, Suite 220, Colorado Springs CO 80918

Phone 719-365-6987

Web Address www.memorialhospital.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program

Agency Name Memorial Hospital-Printers Park Medical Plaza

Address 175 South Union Boulevard Suite 300, Colorado Springs CO 80910

Phone 719-365-6987

Web Address www.memorialhospital.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Penrose-St. Francis Healthcare Systems-Diabetes and Renal Care Center

Address 1644 Medical Center Point, Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Phone 719-776-4788

Web Address www.penrosestfrancis.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program plus additional services--see web

site.

4.9 Fremont

Agency Name St. Thomas More Hospital

Address 1338 Phay Avenue, Canon City, CO 81212

Phone 719-285-2062

Web Address www.stmhospital.org

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

4.10 Garfield

Agency Name Aspen Valley Hospital

Address 0401 Castle Creek Road, Aspen CO 81611

Phone 970-544-7394
Web Address www.avhaspen.org

Purpose Community hospital with diabetes education program.

Agency Name Valley View Hospital

Address 1906 Blake Avenue, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601

 Phone
 970-544-7394

 Web Address
 www.vvh.org

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

Agency NameValley View Hospital Diabetes Education ProgramAddress1906 Blake Avenue, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601

Phone 970-544-7394/970-244-2273

Web Address www.vvh.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

4.11 La Plata

Agency Name Healthy Drugstore Rivergate

Address 575 Rivergate Lane Suite 111, Durango, CO 81301

Phone 970-375-7711

Web Address www.healthydrugstore.com

Purpose To educate diabetics on the full scope of their disease and provide

medications/meters at a discount.

Agency Name Mercy Medical Center-Diabetes Self-Management Education Program

Address 375 East Park Avenue, Durango, CO 81301

Phone 970-382-1521 -1718/970-247-4311

Web Address www.mercydurango.org/

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program and support group.

4.12 Lake

Agency Name St. Vincent's Hospital

Address 822 West 4th Street, Leadville, CO 80461

Phone719-486-0230Web Addresswww.svghd.org

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

4.13 Larimer

Agency Name Poudre Valley Health System--Center for Diabetes Services

Address 1024 S. Lemay Avenue, Ft. Collins, CO 80524

Phone970-495-8205Web Addresswww.pvh.org

Purpose To provide outpatient and inpatient diabetes education for Larimer County.

4.14 Las Animas

Agency Name Mt. San Rafael Hospital

Address 410 Benedicta Avenue, Trinidad, CO 81082

Phone 719-846-9213
Web Address www.msrhc.org

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

4.15 Logan

Agency Name Banner Health-Western Region-Sterling Regional Medical Center

Address 615 Fairhurst Street, Sterling, CO 80751

Phone 970-521-3260

Web Address www.bannerhealth.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

4.16 Mesa

Agency Name Community Hospital-Diabetes Self Management Education Program

Address 2021 N. 12th Street, Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone 970-256-6131/970-242-0920

Web Address www.gjhosp.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Primary Care Partners-Medical Nutrition Therapy and Diabetes Education Clinic

Address 3150 N. 12th Street, P.O. Box 10700, Grand Junction, CO 81502

Phone 970-255-1576
Web Address www.pcpgj.com

Purpose Primary Care Partners, P.C. offers a wide range of medical services to area

residents of Grand Junction, Colorado including an ADA Recognized diabetes

education program.

Agency Name St. Mary's Hospital

Address 2635 North 7th Street, Grand Junction, Colorado 81502

Phone 970-244-6191
Web Address www.stmarygj.com

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

Agency Name St. Mary's Hospital and Medical Center, Inc.-Diabetes Education Center

Address 1100 Patterson Road, Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone 970-255-7927
Web Address www.stmarygj.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Western Colorado Physician's Group

Address 1120 Wellington Avenue, Grand Junction CO 80501

Mailing: P.O. Box 10700, Grand Junction, CO 80502

Phone 970-241-6011
Web Address www.pcpgj.com

Purpose Diabetes physicians and education.

4.17 Metro Denver

Agency NameBarbara Davis Center for Childhood DiabetesAddress1775 North Ursula Street, Aurora, CO 80010

Phone 303-724-2323

Web Address www.barbaradaviscenter.org

Purpose The Barbara Davis Center for Childhood Diabetes is the largest diabetes and

endocrine care program in the Colorado community. The Center provides state-of-the-art clinical diabetes care to a majority of children and many adults within the Rocky Mountain Region as well as receiving national and international referrals.

ADA recognized education program.

Agency Name Bloch, Clifford A., MD

Address 499 E Hampden Avenue Suite 290, Englewood, CO 80113

Phone 303-783-3883

Web Address

Purpose Pediatric endocrinology and diabetes education.

Agency Name Center for African American Health

Address 3601 Martin Luther King Boulevard, Denver CO 80205

Phone303-355-3423Web Addresswww.caahealth.org

Purpose Through partnerships with black churches and major health education and delivery

organizations, the program has promoted healthy lifestyle behaviors and provided culturally appropriate health education and screenings to approximately 15,000

African Americans in metro Denver annually.

Agency Name Center for Diabetes & Endocrinology

Address 3655 Lutheran Parkway Suite 407, Wheat Ridge, CO 80033

Phone 303-425-6707 x0

Web Address

Purpose Endocrinologist medical care and diabetes education.

Agency Name

Address

Colorado Asian Health Education and Promotion Project

Phone 303-683-2509

Web Address

Purpose

Agency NameColorado State University Cooperative ExtensionAddress9755 Henderson Road, Brighton, CO 80601

Phone 303-637-8113

Web Address www.colostate.edu/Depts/CoopExt/Adams/nep.htm

Purpose To deliver research based prevention education to youth and adults in Adams

county, including "Dining with Diabetes" nutrition program.

Agency NameColorado State University- Denver ExtensionAddress201 W Colfax Avenue, #107, Denver CO 80202

Phone 720-913-5270

Web Address www.denvergov.org/Extension/default.asp

Purpose To educate, prevent and create awareness regarding diabetes

Agency NameDenver Indian Health and Family ServicesAddress3749 King Street, Denver CO 80236

Phone303-781-4050Web Addresswww.dihfs.org

Purpose To deliver culturally appropriate healthcare and additional services to Native in 8

metro Denver counties.

Agency Name Exempla Lutheran Medical Center

Address 3555 Lutheran Parkway, Suite 180, Wheat Ridge, CO, 80033

Phone 303-425-8411/303-403-3604

Web Address www.exempla.org

Purpose Diabetes management classes and support groups

Agency NameExempla Lutheran Medical Center-Exempla Diabetes ProgramAddress3555 Lutheran Parkway, Suite 180, Wheat Ridge, CO, 80033

Phone303-425-8295Web Addresswww.exempla.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Kaiser Permanente-Colorado Region-Diabetes Self-Management Education

Program

Address 2955 South Broadway, Denver, CO 80110

Phone 303-788-1033

Web Address www.kaiserpermanente.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Littleton Adventist Hospital

Address 7700 South Broadway, Littleton, Colorado 80122

Phone 303-777-6877

Web Address www.mylittletonhospital.org

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

Agency Name Metro Community Provider Network

Address 326 W. Hampden Avenue, Englewood, CO 80110

Phone 303-761-4825
Web Address www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name North Suburban Medical Center-NSMC Diabetes Self-Management Program

Address 9141 Grant Street, Suite B50, Thornton, CO 80229

Phone 303-457-6714

Web Address www.northsuburban.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Phoenix Medical Outreach

Address

Phone 720-366-7096/800-441-1898x160

Web Address

Purpose Education and foot services for diabetics.

Agency Name Platte Valley Medical Center

Address 1850 Egbert Street Brighton CO 80601

Phone303-654-8119Web Addresswww.pvmc.org

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

Agency Name Platte Valley Medical Center-Diabetes Self Management Education Program

Address 1850 Egbert Street, Brighton CO 80601

 Phone
 303-659-1531x1066

 Web Address
 www.pvmc.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Porter Adventist Hospital Diabetes Education Center

Address 2525 S. Downing Street, Denver CO 80210

Phone 303-778-5242

Web Address www.porterhospital.org

Purpose To engage patients and their families in an educational experience designed to

empower them to live well with diabetes.

Agency Name Presbyterian/St Luke's Medical Center-Diabetes Self-Management Center

Address 1719 East 19th Avenue, Denver CO 80218

Phone303-839-6891Web Addresswww.pslmc.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Rocky Mountain Center for Health Promotion and Education

Address 7525 West 10th Avenue, Lakewood, CO 80214-4241

Phone

Web Address www.rmc.org

Purpose The Rocky Mountain Center for Health Promotion and Education provides health

education training, technical assistance and resources for the benefit of children,

youth and their communities.

Agency Name Rocky Mountain Prevention Research Center

Address 4200 East Ninth Avenue, Box C-245, Denver, CO 80262

Phone 303-315-0934

Web Address www.uchsc.edu/rmprc

Purpose A network of academic, public health, and community partnerships engaged in

community-based prevention research, research translation, and education.

Agency Name Rose Medical Center-Rose Diabetes Center

Address 4545 East Ninth Avenue, #020 Denver, CO 80220

Phone 303-320-2490

Web Address www.rosemed.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name St. Anthony Family Medicine Residency Program

Address 4231 W. 16th Avenue, Kuhlman Building, #317, Denver, CO 80030

Phone 303-629-2333

Web Address www.stanthonyfamilymed.org

Purpose Delivers primary care services to all insured and un-insured, including nutrition and

diabetes education services.

Agency Name St. Anthony Hospital - Central and North
Address 4231 W. 16th Avenue, Denver, CO 80204

Phone 303-777-6877

Web Address www.stanthonyhosp.org

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

Agency Name University of Colorado Health Sciences Center and University of Colorado

Hospital-Endocrinology, Metabolism and Diabetes

Address 1635 N Ursula Street, 6th Floor, Box F732, Aurora, CO 80010

Phone 720 848-2650

Web Address www.uchsc.edu/sm/endo/clinical.htm

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program The Endocrinology, Metabolism and

Diabetes Practice consists of 12 board certified faculty Endocrinologists, M.D. fellows, a practice manager, medical assistants, receptionists, certified diabetes

educators and dieticians.

Agency Name YMCA of Metropolitan Denver

Address 2625 S. Colorado Boulevard, Denver, CO 80222

Phone 303-861-8300

Web Address www.denverymca.org

Purpose Offers a portfolio of medically based wellness programs to at risk patients.

4.18 Moffatt

Agency Name Memorial Hospital-Diabetes Education Program

Address 785 Russell Street, Craig CO 81625

Phone 970-826-2511

Web Address www.thememorialhospital.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

4.19 Montezuma

Agency Name Southwest Memorial Hospital

Address 1311 N. Mildred Road, Cortez, CO 81321

Phone 970-564-2273/970-565-6666

Web Address www.swhealth.org

Purpose Diabetes education; diabetes coalition.

4.20 Montrose

Agency Name Montrose Memorial Hospital

Address 800 South Third Street, Montrose, CO 81401

Phone970-240-7170/970-249-2211Web Addresswww.montrosehospital.com

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

4.21 Morgan

Agency Name Banner Health, Western Region-East Morgan County Hospital

Address 2400 W. Edison Street, Brush CO 80723

Phone 970-842-6247
Web Address www.bannerhealth.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

4.22 Otero

Agency Name Arkansas Valley Regional Medical Center

Address 1100 Carson Avenue, La Junta, Colorado 81050-2751

Phone 719-383-6500/719-384-5412

Web Address www.avrmc.org

Purpose Diabetes education through the home health care program.

4.23 Phillips

Agency Name Melissa Memorial Hospital

Address 505 S. Baxter Avenue, Holyoke, CO 80734

Phone 970-854-2241

Web Address www.melissamemorial.org

Purpose East Phillips County Hospital

4.24 Pitkin

Agency Name Aspen Valley Hospital- Diabetes Education Center

Address 401 Castle Creek Road, Aspen CO 81611

Phone 970-544-7394/970-925-1120

Web Address www.avhaspen.org/hospital/diabetes.html

Purpose Community hospital with ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

4.25 Prowers

Agency Name Prowers Medical Center

Address 401 Kendall Drive, Lamar, CO 81052

Phone 719-336-4343 x1821
Web Address www.prowersmedical.com

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

4.26 Pueblo

Agency Name Parkview Medical Center-Diabetes Care Center at Parkview

Address 400 W 16th Street, Pueblo, CO 81003

Phone 719-584-7320

Web Address www.parkviewmc.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program and support groups.

Agency Name St. Mary-Corwin Medical Center-St. Mary-Corwin Diabetes Self-Management

Program

Address 2002 Lake Avenue, Suite 1, Pueblo CO 81004

Phone 719-560-5955

Web Address www.stmarycorwin.org/index.php?s=critical_care
Purpose
ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

4.27 Rio Blanco

Agency Name Pioneer Hospital of Rio Blanco

Address 345 Cleveland Street

Phone 970-878-5047

Web Address

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

Agency Name Rangely District Hospital

Address 511 S. White Avenue, Rangely, CO 81648

Phone 970-675-5011x228

Web Address www.rangelyhospital.com

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

4.28 Rio Grande

Agency Name Rio Grande County Hospital

Address 1280 Grand Avenue, Del Norte, CO 81132

Phone 719-587-1309

Web Address

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

4.29 Routt

Agency NameYampa Valley Medical Center-Diabetes Education ProgramAddress1024 Central Park Drive, Steamboat Springs, CO 80487

Phone 970-871-2352

 Web Address
 www.yvmc.org/monday/diabeteseducation.html

 Purpose
 ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

4.30 San Luis Valley

Agency NameSan Luis Valley Regional Medical CenterAddress106 Blanca Avenue, Alamosa, CO 81101

Phone 719-587-1309
Web Address www.slvrmc.org

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education

Agency Name San Luis Valley Regional Medical Center- "DEEP" Diabetes Education Empowerment

Program

Address 106 Blanca Avenue, Alamosa, CO 81101

Phone 719-587-1309x719

Web Address www.slvrmc.org/services/DEEP

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name San Luis Valley Regional Medical Center- "DEEP" Diabetes Education Empowerment

Program at the Conejos County Hospital District

Address 19021 US Hwy 285, La Jara, CO 81140

Phone 719-587-1309x719

Web Address www.slvrmc.org/services/DEEP

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name San Luis Valley Regional Medical Center- "DEEP" Diabetes Education

Empowerment Program at the Rio Grande Hospital Clinic

Address 1280 Grand Avenue Del Norte, CO 81132

Phone 719-587-1309x719

Web Address www.slvrmc.org/services/DEEP

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program

4.31 Statewide

Agency Name Colorado Diabetes Prevention and Control Program

Address 4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, #A-5, Denver, CO 80246

Phone 303-692-2528

Web Address www.cdphe.state.co.us/pp/diabetes/index.htm

Purpose Colorado Dept. of Health and Environment's diabetes awareness and prevention

programs

Agency Name Colorado Rural Health Clinics

Address 4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, Denver, Colorado 80246-1530

Phone 800-851-6782

Web Address www.cdphe.state.co.us

Purpose Provides information about local rural health clinics throughout Colorado. A rural

health clinic is a primary care clinic that is located in a rural area designated as a

Health Professional Shortage Area (HPSA) or a medically underserved area

(MUA).

Agency Name Colorado State University-Cooperative Extension

Address Fort Collins, CO 80523

Phone 970-491-2404

Web Address www.strongwomen.com

Purpose To provide education including "Strong Women, Strong Bones" classes.

Agency Name National Eye Institute (NEI)

Address Box 20/20, Bethesda, MD 20892-3655

Phone800-869-2020Web Addresswww.nei.nih.gov

Purpose Conducts and supports research that helps prevent and treat eye diseases and

other disorders of vision. This research leads to sight-saving treatments, reduces visual impairment and blindness, and improves the quality of life for people of all

ages.

Agency Name Older Americans Act Programs

Address

Phone 303-866-2800

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us/ADRS/AAS/aaas.htm

Purpose Provides nutritional counseling and disease management services for older adults

4.32 Weld

Agency Name Banner Health-North Colorado Medical Center

Address 1801 16th Street, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone 970-350-6376/970-352-4121

Web Address www.bannerhealth.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Family Physicians of Greeley

Address 2420 16th Street, Greeley CO 80631

Phone 970-356-2520

Web Address

Purpose Monthly classes for clinic patients

Agency Name Monfort Birthing Center

Address 1801 16th Street, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone 970-392-BABY

Web Address

Purpose Provide classes for women with gestational diabetes.

Agency Name NCMC Specialty Clinic

Address 1801 16th Street, Greeley, Colorado, 80631

Phone 970-352-4121

Web Address

Purpose Classes for persons with diabetes.

Agency Name Northern Colorado Medical Center

Address 1801 Sixteenth Street, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone 970-392-2210

Web Address www.bannerhealth.com

Purpose Hospital providing medical care and diabetes education.

Agency NameSalud Family Health Center - Fort LuptonAddress1115 Second Street, Fort Lupton CO 80621

Phone 303-857-2771

Web Address www.saludclinic.org

Purpose One-on-one diabetes education to Center patients.

Agency NameSunrise Community Health CenterAddress1028 5th Avenue, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone 970-353-9403

Web Address

Purpose One-on-one diabetes education sunrise patients.

Agency Name Weld County Dept. of Public Health and Environment

Address 1555 N. 17th Avenue, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone 970-304-6410

Web Address www.co.weld.co.us/departments/health/publichealth.html

Purpose Community programs, risk assessments, classes.

4.33 Yuma

Agency NameWray Community District HospitalAddress1017 W. 7th Street, Wray, CO 80758

Phone970-332-4895Web Addresswww.wcdh.org

Purpose Hospital providing medical care and diabetes education and support.

5 Emergency Aid by County

5.1 Metro Denver

Agency Name Friends of Man

Address P.O. Box 937, Littleton, CO 80160

Phone 303-798-2342

Web Address www.friendsofman.org

Purpose All-volunteer charity assisting with medical care and supplies, food clothing, etc.;

must be referred by professional.

Agency Name Metro CareRing

Address 1100 East 18th Avenue, Denver, CO 80203

Phone 303-860-7200

Web Address www.metrocarering.org

Purpose Charitable organization providing food and other services, particularly

emergency aid.

Agency Name Mile High United Way

Address 2505 18th Street, Denver, CO 80221

Phone 303-433-8383

Web Address www.unitedwaydenver.org

Purpose Charitable organization, which funds and operates numerous assistance

programs.

5.2 Statewide

Agency Name Colorado 2-1-1

Address

Phone 211

Web Address www.unitedwaydenver.org

Purpose Dial 2-1-1 to speak with a bilingual call specialist who can help you find health

and human services.

Agency Name United Way (national)

Address n/a Phone n/a

Web Address www.nationalunitedway.org

Purpose Charitable assistance organization--see national web site to locate local

chapters.

6 Exercise Programs by County

6.1 Boulder

Agency Name Longmont United Hospital

Address 1950 Mountain View Avenue, Longmont, CO 80501

Phone 303-485-4184/303-651-5111

Web Address www.luhcares.org

Purpose Offers broad range of programs and services including education, exercise, foot

care and support groups.

6.2 El Paso

Agency Name Penrose-Street Francis Healthcare Systems-Diabetes and Renal Care Center

Address 1644 Medical Center Point, Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Phone 719-776-4788

Web Address http://www.penrosestfrancis.org/index.php?s=birthplace

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program plus additional services--see web

site.

6.3 Metro Denver

Agency Name Denver Indian Health and Family Services

Address 3749 King Street, Denver CO 80236

Phone303-781-4050Web Addresswww.dihfs.org

Purpose To deliver culturally appropriate healthcare and additional services to Native

Americans in 8 metro Denver counties.

Agency Name Metro Community Provider Network

Address 326 W. Hampden Avenue, Englewood, CO 80110

Phone 303-761-4825
Web Address www.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name YMCA of Metropolitan Denver

Address 2625 S Colorado Blvd, Denver, CO 80222

Phone 303-861-8300

Web Address www.denverymca.org

Purpose Offers a portfolio of medically based wellness programs to at risk patients.

6.4 Statewide

Agency Name America on the Move

Address

Phone 800-807-0077

Web Address www.americaonthemove.org

Purpose National initiative focusing on individuals and communities to support healthy

eating and active living.

Agency Name Colorado State Parks and Recreation

Address 1313 Sherman Street #618, Denver, CO 80203

Phone 303-866-3437

Web Address www.parks.state.co.us

Purpose Source of information regarding Colorado's parks and recreation.

Agency Name Colorado State University-Cooperative Extension

Address Fort Collins, CO 80523

Phone 970-491-2404

Web Address www.strongwomen.com

Purpose To provide education including "Strong Women, Strong Bones" classes.

Agency Name Diabetes Exercise and Sports Association

Address 1647 W. Bethany Home Road, #B, Phoenix, AZ 85015

Phone 800-898-4322

Web Address www.diabetes-exercise.org

Purpose To enhance the quality of life for people with diabetes through exercise.

Agency Name Healthier US Initiative

Address 200 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20201

Phone 877-696-6775

Web Address www.healthierus.gov

Purpose U.S. Dept. of Health and Human Services providing health information including

nutrition and physical fitness.

Agency Name Shape

Address Phone Shape Up America

Web Address www.shapeup.org

Purpose Information on weight management issues for consumers, health care

professionals and educators. In 2000, Shape Up America! launched a Diabesity® initiative to raise awareness of the growing prevalence of obesity

and diabetes in America.

6.5 *Weld*

Agency Name North Colorado Therapy Center

Address 2780 28th Avenue, Greeley CO 80634

Phone 970-339-2433
Web Address www.gci.org

Purpose To deliver physical therapy to community members and fitness to people in the

community.

7 Eye Services by County

7.1 Metro Denver

Agency Name Beyond Sight

Address 5650 S. Windermere Street, Littleton, CO 80120

Phone 303-795-6425

Web Address www.beyondsight.com

Purpose Retailer of products for the blind and vision impaired. Catalog is available.

Agency Name Colorado Optometric Association

Address 2736 Welton Street, Suite 200, Denver, CO 80205

Phone303-833-9778Web Addresswww.visioncare.org

Purpose Comprehensive low-cost eye care (funded by United Way).

Agency Name Colorado Talking Book Library

Address 180 Sheridan Boulevard, Denver, CO 80226

Phone 303-727-9277 or 800-685-2136

Web Address www.cde.state.co.us/ctbl

Purpose A free service to Coloradoans of all ages who are unable to read standard print

material due to visual, physical, or learning disabilities whether permanent or temporary. CTBL provides recorded, Braille, and large print books and

magazines.

Agency Name Sansvision Consultants, Inc.

Address 1015 S. Gaylord Street, Suite 173, Denver, CO 80209

Phone 303-691-2006

Web Address

Purpose Solutions for the visual problems at home, work, or play. Quality PC systems:

Speech, Braille, large print reading machines.

Agency Name Vision Care Specialists, Inc.

Address 1550 S. Potomac Street, Suite 155, Aurora, CO 80012

Phone 303-369-6700x108

Web Address www.visioncarespecialists.com

Purpose Provides optometry and ophthalmology services in the Denver Metro area. Uses

the Optomap Digital Imaging system for seeing a comprehensive view of the

retina without dilation.

7.2 Statewide

Agency NameAmerican Academy of OphthalmologyAddressP.O. Box 7424, San Francisco, CA 94120

 Phone
 415-561-8500

 Web Address
 www.aao.org

Purpose Offers public information materials and clinical education programs in a variety of

formats. Offers a Find a Doctor service on their website to help people locate

local board certified ophthalmologists.

Agency Name American Association of the Deaf-Blind (AADB)

Address 814 Thayer Avenue Suite 302, Silver Spring, MD 20910

Phone301-495-4403Web Addresswww.aadb.org

Purpose Encourages independent living for those who are deaf-blind. Provides technical

assistance to persons who are deaf-blind, families, educators, and service

providers.

Agency Name American Council of the Blind

Address 1155 15th Street, NW, Suite 1004, Washington DC 20005

Phone 800-424-8666
Web Address www.acb.org

Purpose Serves as a national clearinghouse on blindness issues for individuals,

organizations, and institutions. Publishes The Braille Forum, a free monthly

national magazine.

Agency Name American Foundation for the Blind

Address 11 Penn Plaza, Suite 300, New York, NY 10001

Phone 800-232-5463
Web Address www.afb.org

Purpose Provides tools for the professionals who serve people with vision loss and

promotes independent and healthy living for people with vision loss.

Agency Name Aurora Ministries

Address Box 621, Bradenton, FL 34206

Phone 941-748-2625

Web Address www.auroraministries.org

Purpose A free service to anyone who is unable to read standard print material due to

visual, physical, or learning disabilities. Provides Bibles on tapes in many

different languages.

Agency Name Diabetes EyeCare Program

Address 655 Beach Street, San Francisco, CA 94109-1336

Phone 800-272-3937

Web Address www.eyecareamerica.org/eyecare/public/diabetes.cfm

Purpose Promotes annual, dilated eye exams for people with diabetes. Raises

awareness of diabetic eye disease, including diabetic retinopathy, provides free diabetic eye disease educational materials and facilitates access to eye care at

no out-of-pocket expense.

Agency Name Eye Care America Seniors Program

Address 655 Beach Street, San Francisco, CA, 94109-1336

Phone 800-222-3937

Web Address www.eyecareamerica.org/eyecare/public/seniors.cfm

Purpose The Seniors EyeCare Program (SEP) helps to ensure that all eligible seniors have

access to medical eye care and promotes annual, dilated eye exams. SEP raises awareness about age-related eye disease, including cataracts, provides

free eye care educational materials and facilitates access to eye care.

Agency Name Foundation Fighting Blindness

Address 11435 Cronhimm Drive, Owings Mills, MD 21117

Phone 888-394-3937/300-683-5555

Web Address www.blindness.org

Purpose The mission of the Foundation is to drive the research that will provide

preventions, treatments and cures for people affected by retinitis pigmentosa (RP), macular degeneration, Usher Syndrome, and the entire spectrum of retinal

degenerative diseases.

Agency Name Guide Dog Foundation for the Blind

Address 371 East Jericho Turnpike, Smithtown, New York 11787-2976

Phone 800-548-4337
Web Address www.guidedog.org

Purpose Since 1946, the Guide Dog Foundation for the Blind, Inc. has provided guide dogs

free of charge to blind people who seek enhanced mobility and independence.

Agency Name Job Opportunities for the Blind (JOB)

Address 1800 Johnson Street

Phone 410-659-9314
Web Address www.nfb.org

Purpose Through the Job Opportunities for the Blind (JOB) Targeted Jobs Initiative,

operated in collaboration with major national employers, the National Federation

of the Blind works with agencies and blind people they serve to provide a

cost-effective pathway to jobs with good earnings and benefits.

Agency Name Lighthouse International

Address 111 E 59th Street, New York, NY 1002-1202

Phone800-829-0500Web Addresswww.lighthouse.org

Purpose Vision rehabilitation, education, research, prevention and advocacy for people

with vision loss or impairment.

Agency Name National Association for Parents of Children with Visual Impairment

Address P.O. Box 317 **Phone** 800-562-6265

Web Address www.spedex.com/napvi

Purpose A non-profit organization of, by and for parents committed to providing support

to the parents of children who have visual impairments.

Agency Name National Eye Health Education Program

Address 31 Center Drive MSC 2510

Phone

Web Address www.nei.nih.gov/nehep/ded.asp

Purpose Diabetic eye disease education and information

Agency Name National Eye Institute (NEI)

Address Box 20/20, Bethesda, MD 20892-3655

Phone800-869-2020Web Addresswww.nei.nih.gov

Purpose Conducts and supports research that helps prevent and treat eye diseases and

other disorders of vision. This research leads to sight-saving treatments, reduces visual impairment and blindness, and improves the quality of life for

people of all ages.

Agency NameNational Federation of the BlindAddress1660 S. Albion Street, Suite 918

Phone 303-504-5979
Web Address www.nfbco.org

Purpose Education about blindness, information and referral services, scholarships,

literature and publications about blindness, aids and appliances and other adaptive equipment for the blind, advocacy services and protection of civil

rights.

Agency Name National Library Service for the Blind and Physically Handicapped.

Address 1291 Taylor Street NW, Washington DC 20542

Phone 888-657-7323
Web Address www.loc.gov/nls

Purpose NLS administers a free library program of Braille and audio materials circulated to

eligible borrowers in the United States by postage-free mail.

Agency Name Prevent Blindness America

Address 211 West Wacker Drive, Suite 1700, Chicago, Illinois 60606

Phone800-221-3004/800-331-2020Web Addresswww.preventblindness.org

Purpose Volunteer eye health and safety organization dedicated to fighting blindness and

saving sight.

8 Foot Services by County

8.1 Boulder

Agency Name Foot Solutions Boulder

Address 1651 28th Street, Boulder, CO 80301

Phone 303-447-3668

Web Address www.footsolutions.com/boulder

Purpose

Agency Name Longmont United Hospital

Address 1950 Mountain View Avenue, Longmont, CO 80501

Phone 303-485-4184/303-651-5111

Web Address www.luhcares.org

Purpose Offers broad range of programs and services including education, exercise, foot

care and support groups.

8.2 El Paso

Agency Name Penrose-Street Francis Healthcare Systems-Diabetes and Renal Care Center

Address 1644 Medical Center Point, Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Phone 719-776-4788

Web Address www.penrosestfrancis.org/index.php?s=birthplace

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program plus additional services--see web

site.

8.3 Larimer

Agency Name Foot Solutions Fort Collins

Address 100 East Foothills Parkway Fort Collins, CO 80525

Phone 970-206-0190

Web Address www.footsolutions.com/fortcollins

Purpose

8.4 Metro Denver

Agency Name Diabetic Foot and Wound Center

Address 4600 Hale Parkway Suite 440, Denver, CO 80220

Phone 303-321-4477

Web Address www.denverdiabeticfoot.net

Purpose Treatment center for diabetes-related foot problems.

Agency Name Foot Solutions Bowles Ave Marketplace

Address 8966 West Bowles Avenue Unit J, Littleton, CO 80123

Phone 303-972-2000

Web Address www.footsolutions.com/littleton

Purpose

Agency Name Foot Solutions Buckley Square

Address 17200 E. Iliff Avenue Unit K, Aurora, CO 80013

Phone 303-283-1163

Web Address www.footsolutions.com/aurora

Purpose

Agency Name Foot Solutions Cherry Hills Marketplace

Address 5910 S. University Boulevard Unit B-2, Greenwood Village, CO 80121

Phone 303-333-1553

Web Address www.footsolutions.com/greenwoodvillage

Purpose

Agency Name Foot Solutions Lakewood City Commons

Address 7978-D W. Alameda Avenue, Lakewood, CO 80226

Phone 303-987-1222

Web Address www.footsolutions.com/lakewood

Purpose

Agency Name Foot Solutions Lowry Town Center

Address 200 Quebec Street #113, Denver, CO 80230

Phone 303-343-4444

Web Address www.footsolutions.com/denver

Purpose

Agency Name Foot Solutions Mission Commons

Address 7675 W. 88th Avenue, Westminster, CO 80005

Phone 303-420-2077

Web Address www.footsolutions.com/westminster

Purpose

Agency Name Phoenix Medical Outreach

Address

Phone 720-366-7096/800-441-1898x160

Web Address

Purpose Education and foot services for diabetics.

Agency Name Phoenix Medical Supply

Address 1030 S. Flower Street, Denver, CO 80226

Phone 866-8001837

Web Address

Purpose Diabetic footwear and wheelchairs/powered mobility.

Agency Name Prime Diabetic Footwear

Address

Phone 720-275-5746

Web Address

Purpose Footwear and services for diabetics.

Agency NameVolunteers of America-Colorado BranchAddress2660 Larimer Street, Denver CO 80205

Phone 303-297-0408

Web Address www.voacolorado.org/nutrition/nutrition-education.htm

PurposeTo provide senior dining centers and meals on wheels with nutrition education

provided on request.

9 Home Health Services by County

9.1 Delta

Agency NameDelta Montrose Home Health ServicesAddressP.O. Box 10100, Delta, CO 81416

Phone 970-874-3618

Web Addresswww.deltahospital.org/Page3.htmlPurposeHome health care and services.

9.2 Metro Denver

Agency NameVisiting Nurse Support ServicesAddress390 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80222

Phone 303-744-6363

Web Address www.vnacolorado.org/services/services.cfm

Purpose Branch of VNA providing home care/personal care services.

10 Hospitals

10.1 Statewide

Agency NameAgape CenterAddressWeb site

Phone

Web Address www.theagapecenter.com/hospitals/colorado.htm

Purpose Online list of medical hospitals and services.

Agency Name Colorado Health and Hospital Association

Address 7335 East Orchard Road, #100, Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Phone 720-489-1630
Web Address www.cha.com

Purpose The Colorado Health and Hospital Association represents all types of hospitals

throughout Colorado: private and government-operated, metropolitan and rural,

large and small, investor-owned and not-for-profit.

11 Kidney Health Services by County

11.1 El Paso

Agency Name Penrose-Street Francis Healthcare Systems-Diabetes and Renal Care Center

Address 1644 Medical Center Point, Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Phone 719-776-4788

Web Address www.penrosestfrancis.org/index.php?s=birthplace

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program plus additional services--see web

site.

11.2 La Plata

Agency Name DaVita - Durango Dialysis Center

Address 72 Suttle Street Suite D, Durango, CO 81303-6829

Phone 970-385-8608
Web Address www.davita.com

Purpose Dialysis Center in Durango, Colorado; web site provides diabetes education and

information.

11.3 Metro Denver

Agency NameKidney Stone Center of the Rocky MountainsAddress1721 E. 19th Avenue, Denver, CO 80218

Phone 303-839-6060

Web Address www.kidneystonecenter-rm.com

Purpose Treatment center for kidney stones.

11.4 Statewide

Agency Name American Association of Kidney Patients

Address 3505 E. Frontage Road, Ste. 315, Tampa, FL 33607-1796

Phone800-749-2257Web Addresswww.aakp.org

Purpose Provides information, education and support for kidney patients and their families.

Agency Name American Kidney Fund

Address 6110 Executive Blvd. Suite 1010, Rockville, MD 20852

Phone800-638-8299Web Addresswww.kidneyfund.org

Purpose Direct financial assistance, comprehensive education, clinical research and

community service programs.

Agency Name American Urological Association

Address 1000 Corporate Boulevard, Linthicum, MD 21090

Phone 866-746-4282
Web Address www.auanet.org

Purpose Professional association for the advancement of urologic patient care.

Agency Name

American Urological Association Foundation

Address

Phone 800-828-7866
Web Address www.afud.org

Purpose Provides education and conducts research for kidney disease.

Agency NameKidney Foundation of CO, MT, and WY.Address3151 Vaughn Way #505, Aurora, CO 80014

Phone 720-748-9991

Web Address www.kidneycimw.org

Purpose The NKF seeks to prevent kidney diseases, improve health and well-being of

individuals and families affected by these diseases and increase availability of all organs for transplant. The local chapter provides services such as kidney

camp, patient picnics, and emergency financial assistance grants.

Agency NameNational Kidney Disease Education ProgramAddress3 Kidney Information Way, Bethesda, MD 20892

Phone 866-4-KIDNEY/866-454-3639

Web Address www.nkdep.nih.gov/resources/index.htm

Purpose Information on kidney disease including Spanish-language brochures.

Agency Name National Kidney Foundation

Address 30 East 33rd Street, New York, NY 10016

Phone 800-622-9010
Web Address www.kidney.org

Purpose To prevent kidney and urinary tract diseases, improve the health and well-being

of individuals and families affected by these diseases, and increase the

availability of all organs for transplantation.

Agency Name Simon Foundation

Address P.O. Box 835 Wilmette, IL 60091

Phone 800-237-4666

Web Address www.simonfoundation.org

Purpose A non-profit corporation dedicated to bringing the topic of incontinence out of the

closet, removing the stigma surrounding it, and providing help and hope for people with incontinence, their families, and the health professionals who

provide their care.

12 Medical Care/Diabetes Doctors

12.1 Statewide

Agency Name American Association of Clinical Endocrinologists

Address 1000 Riverside Avenue Suite 205, Jacksonville, FL 32204

Phone904-353-7878Web Addresswww.aace.com

Purpose Locator service for endocrinologists and provides information to public and

health care professionals.

13 Medical Insurance by County

13.1 Metro Denver

Agency Name Access Health Plan

 Address
 P.O. Box 17470, Denver, CO 80217

 Phone
 303-839-2120 or 888-367-6551

Web Address www.coaccess.com/public/accessHealthPlan.jsp

Purpose To provide healthcare coverage for low-income people and people with

disabilities in CO.

Agency Name Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services--Denver Office

Address 1600 Broadway, Suite 700, Denver, CO 80202

Phone 303-866-3513/800-633-4227

Web Address www.cms.hhs.gov

Purpose Information for people on Medicare or Medicaid, including Medicare coverage of

diabetes supplies and services.

Agency NameChild Health Plan Plus CHP+AddressP.O. Box 929, Denver, CO 80201

Phone 800-359-1991 Web Address www.cchp.org

Purpose To provide low cost health insurance for uninsured Colorado children ages 18

and under whose families earn or own too much to qualify for Medicaid but

cannot afford private insurance.

Agency Name

Address

Phone 303-866-3513

Web Address www.chcpf.state.co.us/default.asp

PurposeTo provide health insurance for people who can't afford to pay their medical bills

when state and federal eligibility criteria are met.

Department of Health Care Policy and Financing

Agency Name

Address

Kaiser Permanente

Phone303-337-2524/303-338/3800Web Addresswww.kaiserpermanente.org

Purpose Provides low-cost health care coverage through community service program.

Agency Name Sloans Lake Managed Care

Address 6501 S. Fiddler's Green Circle, Suite 300, Greenwood Village CO 80111

Phone 303-691-2200

Web Address www.sloanslake.com

Purpose Health care provider network.

13.2 Statewide

Agency Name America's Health Insurance Plans

Address 601 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, South Building, Suite 500, Washington, DC

Phone 202-778-3200
Web Address www.ahip.org

Purpose To provide health insurance for people who can't afford to pay their medical bills

when state and federal eligibility criteria are met.

Agency NameAnthem Blue Cross and Blue ShieldAddress700 Broadway, Denver CO 80273Phone303-831-3326/800-873-2261

Web Address www.anthem.com

Purpose Insurance plans and disease management services for members.

Agency Name Cigna

Address 3900 E. Mexico Avenue, Denver CO 80210

Phone 303-782-1500 Web Address www.cigna.com

Purpose Insurance and employee benefits company, including diabetes management for

Members.

Agency NameColorado Department of Human ServicesAddress1575 Sherman Street, Denver, CO 80203-1714

Phone 303-866-2993

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us

Purpose CDHS oversees the state's 64 county departments of social/human services, the

state's public mental health system, Colorado's system of services for people with developmental disabilities, the state's juvenile corrections system and all

state and veterans' nursing homes.

Agency Name Cover Colorado (CUHIP)--(Colorado Uninsurable Health Insurance Plan)

Address 425 S. Cherry Street Suite 160, Glendale, CO 80246

 Phone
 877-461-3811/303-863-1960

 Web Address
 www.covercolorado.org

Purpose Provide insurance to Colorado residents who are otherwise uninsurable.

Agency Name Family Healthline

Address Primary Care Office, PSD, A-4, 4300 Cherry Creek Drive South

Denver, CO 80246-1530

Phone 800-688-7777

Web Address www.cdphe.state.co.us/ps/mch/famhealthline.asp

Purpose Helps individuals or families find free or low cost health care and other services.

Agency Name Medicaid (Department of Health Care Policy and Financing of Colorado)

Address 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203

Phone800-221-3943Web Addresswww.cms.hhs.gov

Purpose To provide health insurance for people who can't afford to pay their medical bills

when state and federal eligibility criteria are met.

Agency Name

Address

Medicare/Medicaid Telephone Hotline

Phone 800-633-4227
Web Address www.medicare.gov

Purpose To provide health insurance for 1) people 65 years and older, 2) some disabled

people under 65 years of age, and 3) people with End-Stage Renal Disease

(permanent kidney failure treated with dialysis or a transplant).

Agency Name

National Insurance Consumer Helpline

Address

Phone 800-942-4242

Web Address

Purpose To provide health insurance for people who can't afford to pay their medical bills

when state and federal eligibility criteria are met.

Agency Name

Old Age Pension Program

Address

Phone 800-221-3943

Web Address www.cbms.state.co.us

Purpose Provides health care coverage to individuals aged 60 and older.

Agency Name Pacificare/Secure Horizons

Address 6455 South Yosemite, Englewood, CO 80155

Phone 800-877-6685
Web Address www.pacificare.com

Purpose A managed care health insurance company providing health plans for seniors,

employer groups, families, and individuals.

Agency NameRocky Mountain Health Plans (for members)AddressP.O. Box 10600, Grand Junction CO 81506

Phone 970-243-7050/800-346-4643

Web Address

Purpose Insurance plans

Agency NameRocky Mountain Health Plans (for providers)AddressP.O. Box 10600, Grand Junction CO 81506

Phone 970-248-5036/800-854-4558

Web Address

Purpose Insurance plans

Agency Name United Healthcare

Address 6465 S Greenwood Plaza Boulevard, Suite 300, Centennial, CO, 80111

Phone866-234-8909Web Addresswww.uhc.comPurposeInsurance plans.

14 Medical Supplies by County

14.1 La Plata

Agency Name Healthy Drugstore Rivergate

Address 575 Rivergate Lane Suite 111, Durango, CO 81301

Phone 970-375-7711

Web Address www.healthydrugstore.com

Purpose To educate diabetics on the full scope of their disease and provide

medications/meters at a discount.

14.2 Metro Denver

Agency Name Beyond Sight

Address 5650 S Windermere Street, Littleton, CO 80120

Phone 303-795-6425

Web Address www.beyondsight.com

Purpose Retailer of products for the blind and vision impaired. Catalog is available.

Agency Name Byram Healthcare

Address 1111 W. Evans Avenue, Denver CO 80223

Phone 800-873-8385x219

Web Address www.byramhealthcare.com/index.html

Purpose To provide diabetes-testing supplies to patients in Colorado and Rocky Mountain

region.

Agency Name Phoenix Medical Supply

Address 1030 S. Flower Street, Denver, CO 80226

Phone 866-8001837

Web Address

Purpose Diabetic footwear and wheelchairs/powered mobility.

Agency Name Youcan Toocan

Address 2223 S Monaco Parkway, Denver, CO 80222

Phone 303-759-9525 or 888-663-9396

Web Address www.youcantoocan.com

Purpose Senior, elderly, disabled and handicapped products and apparel to make

independent living easier for people with special needs.

14.3 Statewide

Agency Name Mendosa.com--on-line diabetes resources

Address www.mendosa.com/company.htm

Phone

Web Address www.mendosa.com/company.htm

Purpose Online list of resources for people with diabetes.

15 Medicine/Medical Assistance by County

15.1 Front Range

Agency NameVisiting Nurse AssociationsAddress390 Grant Street, Denver 80203Phone303-698-2121/719-577-4448

Web Address www.vnacolorado.org/services/community.cfm

Purpose A full service agency with offices in Denver and Colorado Springs. We provide

nursing, rehabilitation and speech therapies, medical social work and

paraprofessional assistance.

15.2 Metro Denver

Agency Name Access Health Plan

 Address
 P.O. Box 17470, Denver, CO 80217

 Phone
 303-839-2120 or 888-367-6551

Web Address www.coaccess.com/public/accessHealthPlan.jsp

Purpose To provide healthcare coverage for low-income people and people with

disabilities in CO.

Agency Name Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services--Denver Office

Address 1600 Broadway, Suite 700, Denver, CO 80202

Phone 303-866-3513/800-633-4227

Web Address www.cms.hhs.gov

Purpose Information for people on Medicare or Medicaid, including Medicare coverage of

diabetes supplies and services.

Agency NameChild Health Plan Plus CHP+AddressP.O. Box 929, Denver, CO 80201

Phone 800-359-1991
Web Address www.cchp.org

Purpose To provide low cost health insurance for uninsured Colorado children ages 18

and under whose families earn or own too much to qualify for Medicaid but

cannot afford private insurance.

Agency Name Department of Health Care Policy and Financing

Address

Phone 303-866-3513

Web Address www.chcpf.state.co.us/default.asp

Purpose To provide health insurance for people who can't afford to pay their medical bills

when state and federal eligibility criteria are met.

Agency Name Friends of Man

Address P.O. Box 937, Littleton, CO 80160

Phone 303-798-2342

Web Address www.friendsofman.org

Purpose All-volunteer charity assisting with medical care and supplies, food clothing, etc.;

must be referred by professional.

Agency Name Metro CareRing

Address 1100 East 18th Avenue, Denver, CO 80203

Phone 303-860-7200

Web Address www.metrocarering.org

Purpose Charitable organization providing food and other services, particularly

emergency aid.

Agency Name Sloans Lake Managed Care

Address 6501 S. Fiddler's Green Circle, Suite 300, Greenwood Village CO 80111

Phone 303-691-2200

Web Address www.sloanslake.com

Purpose Health care provider network

Agency NameVisiting Nurse Support ServicesAddress390 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80222

Phone 303-744-6363

Web Address www.vnacolorado.org/services/services.cfm

Purpose Branch of VNA providing home care/personal care services.

15.3 Statewide

Agency Name Agency on Aging--Eldercare Locator

Address

Phone800-677-1116Web Addresswww.eldercare.gov

Purpose The Eldercare Locator connects older Americans and their caregivers with

sources of information on senior services.

Agency Name America's Health Insurance Plans

Address 601 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, South Building, Suite 500, Washington, DC

Phone202-778-3200Web Addresswww.ahip.org

Purpose To provide health insurance for people who can't afford to pay their medical bills

when state and federal eligibility criteria are met.

Agency Name Benefits Checkup

Address NCOA, 300 D Street, SW, Suite 801, Washington, D.C. 20024

Phone 202-479-1200

Web Address www.benefitscheckup.org

Purpose Provides individuals 55 and over with a confidential personalized report of public

and private programs that can help save money on prescription drugs; affiliated

with National Council on the Aging.

Agency NameColorado Benefits Management System (CBMS)Address455 Sherman Street, Suite 390, Denver, CO 80203

 Phone
 800-536-5298/720-570-5202

 Web Address
 www.cbms.state.co.us

Purpose Assists with entry/application for health and social service programs.

Agency Name Colorado Benefits Management Systems--County Depts. Of Human

Services/Social Services

Address 455 Sherman Street, Suite 390, Denver, CO 80203

Phone 800-536-5298/720-570-5202

Web Address www.cbms.state.co.us/links/clientinformation/pdfs

Purpose List of local and county social service departments and programs.

Agency NameColorado Consumer Health InitiativeAddress1536 Wynkoop #101, Denver, CO 80202

Phone 303-839-1261

 Web Address
 www.cohealthinitiative.org/COServicesGuidePartIlpdf

 Purpose
 CCHI--Guide to Services for the Uninsured--Part 2

Agency NameColorado Consumer Health InitiativeAddress1536 Wynkoop #101, Denver, CO 80202

Phone 303-839-1261

Web Addresswww.cohealthinitiative.org/COServicesGuidePartI.pdfPurposeCCHI--Guide to Services for the Uninsured--Part 1

Agency NameColorado Department of Human ServicesAddress1575 Sherman Street, Denver, CO 80203-1714

Phone 303-866-2993

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us

Purpose CDHS oversees the state's 64 county departments of social/human services, the

state's public mental health system, Colorado's system of services for people with developmental disabilities, the state's juvenile corrections system and all

state and veterans' nursing homes.

Agency Name Colorado Department of Human Services: Division of Vocational Rehabilitation

 Address
 2211 West Evans, Denver, CO 80223

 Phone
 303-866-4150 or 866-870-4595

1 none 505-000-4150 01 000-010 4055

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us/ods/dvr/ods_dvr1.html

Purpose Independent living programs and state rehabilitation services.

Agency Name Colorado Department of Human Services--list of local offices/services

Address 1575 Sherman Street, Denver, CO 80203-1714

Phone 303-866-5700

 Web Address
 www.cdhs.state.co.us/edo/org/hs counties.html

 Purpose
 CDHS list of local/county human services offices.

Agency NameColorado Department of Public Health and EnvironmentAddress4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, Denver, Colorado 80246

Phone 800-886-7689

Web Address www.cdphe.state.co.us/as/locallist.asp

Purpose State public health department office and web site, including list of local health

depts. in Colorado.

Agency NameColorado Indigent Care Providers (CICP)Address1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203-1818

Phone 303-866-2580

Web Address www.chcpf.state.co.us/HCPF/cicp/clientinfo.asp

Purpose CICP is a state program that provides partial reimbursement to providers for

offering medical care to eligible underinsured and uninsured residents.

Agency Name Cover Colorado (CUHIP)--(Colorado Uninsurable Health Insurance Plan)

Address 425 S. Cherry Street Suite 160, Glendale, CO 80246

 Phone
 877-461-3811/303-863-1960

 Web Address
 www.covercolorado.org

Purpose Provide insurance to Colorado residents who are otherwise uninsurable.

Agency Name Family Healthline

Address n/a

Phone 800-688-7777

Web Address

Purpose Helps individuals or families find free or low cost health care and other services.

Agency Name Medicaid (Department of Health Care Policy and Financing of Colorado)

1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203 **Address**

800-221-3943 Phone Web Address www.cms.hhs.gov

To provide health insurance for people who can't afford to pay their medical bills **Purpose**

when state and federal eligibility criteria are met.

Agency Name

Medicare/Medicaid Telephone Hotline

Address

Phone 800-633-4227 Web Address www.medicare.gov

To provide health insurance for 1) people 65 years and older, 2) some disabled **Purpose**

people under 65 years of age, and 3) people with End-Stage Renal Disease

(permanent kidney failure treated with dialysis or a transplant).

Agency Name Medicine Program

Address www.themedicineprogram.com

Phone 537-996-7300

Web Address www.themedicineprogram.com

Purpose Assist in obtaining and completing the necessary paperwork for application to

Patient Assistance Programs.

Agency Name National Insurance Consumer Helpline

Address

Phone 800-942-4242

Web Address

To provide health insurance for people who can't afford to pay their medical bills **Purpose**

when state and federal eligibility criteria are met.

Agency Name Old Age Pension Program

Address

Phone 800-221-3943

Web Address www.cbms.state.co.us

Provides health care coverage to individuals aged 60 and older. **Purpose**

Agency Name

Older Americans Act Programs

Address

Phone 303-866-2800

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us/ADRS/AAS/aaas.htm

Purpose Provides nutritional counseling and disease management services for older

Adults.

Agency Name Pacificare/Secure Horizons

Address 6455 South Yosemite, Englewood, CO 80155

Phone 800-877-6685
Web Address www.pacificare.com

Purpose A managed care health insurance company providing health plans for seniors,

employer groups, families, and individuals.

Agency Name Partnership for Prescription Assistance

Address n/a

Phone 888-477-2669
Web Address www.pparx.org

Purpose Assists patients in finding low-cost medicine and medicine assistance programs.

Agency Name Pfizer Friends

Address <u>www.pfizerhelpfulanswers.com</u>

Phone 866-776-3700

Web Address www.pfizerhelpfulanswers.com

Purpose Helps those without prescription medication insurance save 15% to 50% on the

retail cash price of Pfizer medicines.

Agency Name Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of America

Address 1100 15th Street, NW, Washington, DC 20005

Phone202-835-3400Web Addresswww.phrma.org

Purpose Represents research and biotech companies.

Agency NameRocky Mountain Health Plans (for members)AddressP.O. Box 10600, Grand Junction CO 81506

Phone 970-243-7050/800-346-4643

Web Address

Purpose Insurance plans

Agency NameRocky Mountain Health Plans (for providers)AddressP.O. Box 10600, Grand Junction CO 81506

Phone 970-248-5036/800-854-4558

Web Address

Purpose Insurance plans

Agency Name RxAssist Patient Assistance Program

Address n/a Phone n/a

Web Address www.rxassist.org

Purpose Assists patients in finding low-cost medicine and medicine assistance programs.

Agency NameTogetherRxAccess.comAddresswww.togetherrxaccess.com

Phone 888-444-4106

Web Address www.togetherrxaccess.com

Purpose Sponsored by major pharmaceutical companies, this discount card program is

available to individuals who may not meet the criteria for the no or very low cost medication programs, but may still have difficulty paying for their medications. Covers glucometers and test strips for FreeStyle, OneTouch, and Precision

systems.

Agency Name Tricare- National Mail Order Pharmacy Program

Address www.tricare.osd.mil.com

Phone

Web Address www.tricare.osd.mil.com

Purpose For active and retired military personnel and their families.

Agency Name U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs--VA Health Administration Center

Address 300 S. Jackson Street, Denver, CO 80206

Phone 800-827-1000/303 331 7500

Web Address www1.va.gov/directory/guide/division_flsh.asp?dnum=1#

Purpose Various health-related services for veterans.

Agency Name United Healthcare

Address 6465 S Greenwood Plaza Boulevard, Suite 300, Centennial, CO, 80111

Phone866-234-8909Web Addresswww.uhc.comPurposeInsurance plans.

Agency Name Veteran's Administration

Address

 Phone
 877-222-8387

 Web Address
 www.va.gov

Purpose Affordable medications for veterans.

Agency Name Volunteers in Health Care

Address

Phone 401-729-3284

Web Address www.volunteersinhealthcare.org/home.htm

Purpose A national resource center for organizations and clinicians caring for the

Uninsured.

 Agency Name
 www.medicare.gov/Prescription/Home.asp

 Address
 www.medicare.gov/Prescription/Home.asp

Phone

Web Address www.medicare.gov/Prescription/Home.asp

Purpose Based on the information you enter, the site searches for programs in your state

or programs for certain diagnosis or medications.

15.4 Weld

Agency Name Banner Health-North Colorado Medical Center

Address 1801 16th Street, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone970-350-6376/970-352-4121Web Addresswww.bannerhealth.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

16 Mental Health Programs by County

16.1 Metro Denver

Agency Name Behavioral Healthcare at Lowry

Address 130 Rampart Way, Suite 110, Denver CO 80224

Phone 303-344-2425

Web Address

Purpose To provide individual and family counseling. Specialty: psycho-social solutions

regarding chronic disease.

Agency Name Colorado Mental Health Institute at Ft. Logan

Address 3520 W Oxford, Denver, CO 80236

Phone 303-866-7066

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us/ohr/mhs/mif/general.html

Purpose CMHI at Fort Logan is one of Colorado's two state psychiatric hospitals. The

mission of the Colorado Mental Health Institute at Fort Logan is to provide the highest quality mental health services to persons of all ages with complex, serious and persistent mental illness within the resources available.

Agency NameDenver Indian Health and Family ServicesAddress3749 King Street, Denver CO 80236

Phone 303-781-4050
Web Address www.dihfs.org

Purpose To deliver culturally appropriate healthcare and additional services to Native

Americans in 8 metro Denver counties.

16.2 Pueblo

Agency NameColorado Mental Health Institute at PuebloAddress1600 W 24th Street, Pueblo, CO 81003

Phone 719-546-4000

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us/ods/mip

Purpose CMHIP is a public psychiatric hospital, part of Colorado's mental health care

system. Our mission is to provide quality mental health services to the people of

Colorado.

16.3 Statewide

Agency Name Colorado Department of Human Services-Mental Health Services

Address 3824 W Princeton Circle, Denver CO 80236

Phone 303-866-7400

Web Address www.cdhs.state.co.us/ohr/mhs/index.html

Purpose Our Mission is to ensure culturally competent, comprehensive care that promotes

individual, family, and community resiliency and recovery.

Agency Name Depression and Bipolar Support Alliance

Address 730 N. Franklin Street, Suite 501, Chicago, IL 60610

Phone 800-826-3632

Web Address www.dbsalliance.org

Purpose Formerly known as the National Depressive & Manic Depressive Association, the

DBSA is the nation's leading patient-directed organization focusing on the most

prevalent mental illnesses - depression and bipolar disorder.

Agency NameNational Foundation for Depressive IllnessAddressP.O. Box 2257, New York, NY 10016

Phone 800-248-4344/800-239-1265

Web Address www.depression.org

Purpose iFred, The International Foundation for Research and Education on Depression, is

an idea and an action plan based on the desire to find out more about why clinical depression happens. iFred's mission is to help support research dedicated to finding solution to the illness, and to support those dealing with

depression and to combat the stigma associated with it.

Agency Name National Institute of Mental Health

Address 6001 Executive Boulevard., Room 8184, MSC 9663, Bethesda, MD 20892

Phone866-615-6464Web Addresswww.nimh.nih.gov

Purpose Working to improve mental health through biomedical

research on mind, brain, and behavior.

17 Oral Health Services by County

17.1 Metro Denver

Agency Name Denver Indian Health and Family Services

Address 3749 King Street, Denver CO 80236

Phone303-781-4050Web Addresswww.dihfs.org

Purpose To deliver culturally appropriate healthcare and additional services to Native

Americans in 8 metro Denver counties.

18 Professional Education by County

18.1 Statewide

Agency NameAmerican Academy of OphthalmologyAddressP.O. Box 7424, San Francisco, CA 94120

Phone 415-561-8500 Web Address www.aao.org

Purpose Offers public information materials and clinical education programs in a variety of

formats. Offers a Find a Doctor service on their website to help people locate

local board certified ophthalmologists.

Agency Name American Association of Clinical Endocrinologists

Address 1000 Riverside Avenue Suite 205, Jacksonville, FL 32204

 Phone
 904-353-7878

 Web Address
 www.aace.com

Purpose Locator service for endocrinologists and provides information to public and

health care professionals

Agency Name American Association of Diabetes Educators
Address 100 W. Monroe, Suite 400, Chicago, IL 60603

Phone 800-338-3633/800-832-6874

Web Address www.diabeteseducator.org/index.shtml

Purpose Professional membership organization dedicated to promoting the expertise of

the diabetes educator; includes a "find an educator" list of recognized diabetes

educators.

Agency Name American Diabetes Association (ADA)

Address 1701 N. Beauregard Street, Alexandria, VA 22311

Phone800-DIABETESWeb Addresswww.diabetes.org

Purpose To prevent and cure diabetes and to improve the lives of everyone affected by

diabetes, In Colorado there is a program called Por tu Familia to reach out to the

Latino community, Sponsor a camp for children with diabetes.

Agency Name American Diabetes Association Education Recognition Program

Address 1701 N. Beauregard Street, Alexandria, VA 22311

Phone 800-DIABETES

Web Address www.diabetes.org/education/eduprogram.asp

Purpose Online list of ADA recognized diabetes educators.

Agency Name American Dietetic Association

Address 120 South Riverside Plaza, Suite 2000, Chicago, Illinois 60606

Phone800-877-1600Web Addresswww.eatright.org

Purpose Nutrition information for consumers, health professionals and ADA members.

Agency Name

American Heart Association

Address

Phone 800-AHA-USA1

Web Address www.americanheart.org

Purpose Healthy lifestyle information on cardiovascular disease and stroke

Agency Name American Urological Association

Address 1000 Corporate Boulevard, Linthicum, MD 21090

Phone 866-746-4282
Web Address www.auanet.org

Purpose Professional association for the advancement of urologic patient care

Agency Name Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

Address Division of Diabetes Translation, Mail Stop K-10, 4770 Buford Highway, NE

Phone 877-CDC-DIAB

Web Address www.cdc.gov/diabetes

Purpose To reduce the burden of diabetes in the United States.

Agency NameNational Diabetes Information Clearinghouse (NDIC)Address1 Information Way, Bethesda, MD 20892-3560

Phone 800-860-8747

Web Address www.niddk.nih.gov/health/diabetes/diabetes.htm

Purpose To serve as a diabetes information, educational, and referral resource for health

professionals and the public.

Agency Name

Address Phone National Institute of Diabetes & Digestive & Kidney Diseases

Web Address www.niddk.nih.gov/health/nutrition.htm

Purpose The National Institute of Diabetes and Digestive and Kidney Diseases conducts

and supports research on many of the most serious diseases affecting public

health.

19 Rural Health Services by County

19.1 Statewide

Agency Name Colorado Rural Health

Address 225 E 16th Avenue Ste. 1050, Denver CO 80203

Phone 303-832-7493 or 800-851-6782

Web Address www.coruralhealth.org

Purpose Offers programs and services to ensure that rural communities have access to

adequate healthcare.

Agency Name Colorado Rural Health Clinics

Address 4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, Denver, Colorado 80246-1530

Phone 800-851-6782

Web Address www.cdphe.state.co.us/hf/static/rhc.htm

Purpose Provides information about local rural health clinics throughout Colorado. A rural

health clinic is a primary care clinic that is located in a rural area designated as a Health Professional Shortage Area (HPSA) or a medically underserved area

(MUA).

20 Support Groups by County

20.1 Boulder

Agency Name Longmont United Hospital

Address 1950 Mountain View Avenue, Longmont, CO 80501

Phone 303-485-4184/303-651-5111

Web Address www.luhcares.org

Purpose Offers broad range of programs and services including education, exercise, foot

care and support groups.

20.2 Conejos

Agency Name Conejos County Hospital

Address 19021 State Hwy 285, La Jara, CO 81140

Phone 719-587-1309/719-274-5121

Web Address

Purpose Diabetes education programs

20.3 Delta

Agency NameDelta County Memorial HospitalAddress1501 E. 3rd Street, Delta, CO 81416

Phone 970-874-6410/970-874-7681

Web Address www.deltahospital.org

Purpose Registered Dietitian, Certified Diabetes Educator provides individual and group

diabetes education, support group, Dinning with Diabetes Program

20.4 El Paso

Agency Name Adult Support Group

Address

Phone 719-365-6987

Web Address www.memorialhospital.com

Purpose Adult support group through Memorial Hospital of Colorado Springs.

Agency NameColorado Springs Children's Hospital at Memorial HospitalAddress1400 E. Boulder Street, Colorado Springs, Colorado 80909

Phone719-365-KIDS (5437)Web Addresswww.cschildrens.com

Purpose Support group for families of children with type 1 diabetes.

Agency Name Colorado Springs Health Partners, P.C.-CSHP Manage It! Patient Education and

Disease Management Program

Address 1625 Medical Center Pointe, Suite 210, Colorado Springs CO 80907

Phone719-635-5803Web Addresswww.cshp.net

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program

Agency Name Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation-Colorado Springs Chapter

Address 3710 Sinton Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Phone 719-633-8110

Web Address www.jdrfcoloradosprings.org

Purpose To support and fund research to find a cure for diabetes and its complications.

Outreach program assists with education and support.

Agency Name Memorial Hospital-Printers Park Medical Plaza

Address 175 South Union Boulevard, Suite 300, Colorado Springs CO 80910

Phone 719-365-6987

Web Address www.memorialhospital.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program

20.5 Garfield

Agency NameValley View Hospital Diabetes Education ProgramAddress1906 Blake Avenue, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601

Phone 970-544-7394/970-244-2273

Web Address www.vvh.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

20.6 Gunnison

Agency Name Gunnison Valley Hospital

Address 711 North Taylor Street, Gunnison, Colorado 81230

Phone970-641-1456 x442Web Addresswww.gvh-colorado.org

Purpose A 24-bed, short term, acute care hospital and offers nutritional counseling

Services.

20.7 La Plata

Agency Name Mercy Medical Center-Diabetes Self-Management Education Program

Address 375 East Park Avenue, Durango, CO 81301

Phone 970-382-1521 -1718/970-247-4311

Web Address www.mercydurango.org/srvcsclinical/wellness.html

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program and support group.

20.8 Larimer

Agency Name Meter Monkeys

Address

Phone 970-388-0915

Web Address www.communities.ninemsn.com.au/MeterMonkeys

Purpose Northern CO families with children who have diabetes-requiring insulin (support

group).

Agency Name Poudre Valley Health System--Center for Diabetes Services

Address 1024 S Lemay Ave, Ft. Collins, CO 80524

Phone 970-495-8205
Web Address www.pvh.org

Purpose To provide outpatient and inpatient diabetes education for Larimer County.

20.9 Metro Denver

Agency Name Behavioral Healthcare at Lowry

Address 130 Rampart Way, Suite 110, Denver CO 80224

Phone 303-344-2425

Web Address

Purpose To provide individual and family counseling. Specialty: psycho-social solutions

regarding chronic disease.

Agency Name Center for African American Health

Address 3601 Martin Luther King Blvd, Denver CO

Phone 303-355-3423
Web Address www.caahealth.org

Purpose Through partnerships with black churches and major health education and

delivery organizations, the program has promoted healthy lifestyle behaviors and

provided culturally appropriate health education and screenings to approximately 15,000 African Americans in metro Denver annually.

Agency Name Denver Indian Health and Family Services

Address 3749 King Street, Denver CO 80236

Phone303-781-4050Web Addresswww.dihfs.org

Purpose To deliver culturally appropriate healthcare and additional services to Native

Americans in 8 metro Denver counties.

Agency Name Exempla Lutheran Medical Center

Address 3555 Lutheran Parkway Suite 180, Wheat Ridge, CO, 80033

Phone 303-425-8411/303-403-3604

Web Address www.exempla.org

Purpose Diabetes management classes and support groups.

Agency Name Jewish Family Services of Colorado-Rafael Spiritual Healing Center

Address 3201 S Tamarac Drive Denver CO 80231

Phone303-597-7777 Ext. 351Web Addresswww.jewishfamilyservice.org

Purpose Chronic Illness and Caregiver support groups.

Agency Name

Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation-Rocky Mountain Chapter--Denver Office

Address 5613 DTC Parkway, Suite 810, Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Phone303-770-CURE (2873)Web Addresswww.jdrf.org/rockymountain

Purpose To support and fund research to find a cure for diabetes and its complications.

Outreach programs assists with education and support.

Agency Name Metro Community Provider Network

Address 326 W. Hampden Avenue, Englewood, CO 80110

Phone303-761-4825Web Addresswww.mcpn.com

Purpose MCPN is a nonprofit organization and has provided medical and health education

services to the underserved since 1989.

Agency Name North Suburban Medical Center-NSMC Diabetes Self-Management Program

Address 9141 Grant St, Suite B50, Thornton, CO 80229

Phone 303-457-6714

Web Address www.northsuburban.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name Rose Medical Center-Rose Diabetes Center

Address 4545 East Ninth Avenue, #020 Denver, CO 80220

Phone 303-320-2490
Web Address www.rosemed.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name South Metro Support Group for Families of Children with Type 1 Diabetes

Address

Phone 303-948-9601

Web Address

Purpose Support group for families and children with Type 1 diabetes.

20.10 Montezuma

Agency Name Southwest Memorial Hospital

Address 1311 N. Mildred Road, Cortez, CO 81321

Phone 970-564-2273/970-565-6666

Web Address www.swhealth.org

Purpose Diabetes education; diabetes coalition.

20.11 Montrose

Agency Name Montrose County Health Dept.

Address 1845 S. Townsend, Montrose CO 81401

Phone 970-252-5000

Web Address

Purpose Diabetes coalition.

Agency Name Montrose Memorial Hospital

Address 800 South Third Street, Montrose, CO 81401

Phone970-240-7170/970-249-2211Web Addresswww.montrosehospital.com

Purpose Hospital services and diabetes education.

20.12 Pueblo

Agency Name Parkview Medical Center-Diabetes Care Center at Parkview

Address 400 W 16th Street, Pueblo, CO 81003

Phone 719-584-7320

Web Address www.parkviewmc.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program and support groups.

Agency Name St. Mary-Corwin Medical Center

 Address
 1008 Minnequa Avenue, Pueblo, CO 81004

 Phone
 719-560-5284/800-228-4039/719-560-400

Web Address www.stmarycorwin.org

Purpose Hospital providing medical care and diabetes education.

Agency Name St. Mary-Corwin Medical Center-St. Mary-Corwin Diabetes Self-Management

Program

Address 2002 Lake Avenue, Suite 1, Pueblo CO 81004

Phone 719-560-5955

Web Address www.stmarycorwin.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

20.13 San Luis Valley

Agency Name San Luis Valley Regional Medical Center- "DEEP" Diabetes Education

Empowerment Program

Address 106 Blanca Ave, Alamosa, CO 81101

Phone 719-587-1309x719

Web Address www.slvrmc.org/services/DEEP

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name San Luis Valley Regional Medical Center- "DEEP" Diabetes Education

Empowerment Program at the Conejos County Hospital District

Address 19021 US Hwy 285, La Jara, CO 81140

Phone 719-587-1309x719

Web Address www.slvrmc.org/services/DEEP

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name San Luis Valley Regional Medical Center- "DEEP" Diabetes Education

Empowerment Program at the Rio Grande Hospital Clinic

Address 1280 Grand Avenue Del Norte, CO 81132

Phone 719-587-1309x719

Web Address www.slvrmc.org/services/DEEP

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

20.14 Statewide

Agency Name American Diabetes Association (ADA)

Address 1701 N. Beauregard Street, Alexandria, VA 22311

Phone800-DIABETESWeb Addresswww.diabetes.org.

Purpose To prevent and cure diabetes and to improve the lives of everyone affected by

diabetes, In Colorado there is a program called Por tu Familia to reach out to the

Latino community, Sponsor a camp for children with diabetes.

Agency Name Diabetes Information Center

Address n/a Phone n/a

Web Address www.elviradarknight.com/diabetes/info.html

Purpose Web site providing diabetes information and support

20.15 Weld

Agency Name Banner Health-North Colorado Medical Center

Address 1801 16th Street, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone970-350-6376/970-352-4121Web Addresswww.bannerhealth.com

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

Agency Name North Colorado Therapy Center

Address 2780 28th Avenue Greeley CO 80634

Phone 970-339-2433
Web Address www.gci.org

PurposeTo deliver physical therapy to community members and fitness to people in the

community.

Agency Name Northern Colorado Medical Center

Address 1801 Sixteenth Street, Greeley, CO 80631

Phone 970-392-2210

Web Address ww.bannerhealth.com

Purpose Hospital providing medical care and diabetes education.

20.16 Yuma

Agency NameWray Community District HospitalAddress1017 W. 7th Street, Wray, CO 80758

Phone970-332-4895Web Addresswww.wcdh.org

Purpose Hospital providing medical care and diabetes education and support.

21 Weight Management Programs by County

21.1 El Paso

Agency Name Penrose-Street Francis Healthcare Systems-Diabetes and Renal Care Center

Address 1644 Medical Center Point, Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Phone 719-776-4788

Web Address www.penrosestfrancis.org/index.php?s=birthplace

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program plus additional services--see web

Site.

21.2 Garfield

Agency NameValley View Hospital Diabetes Education ProgramAddress1906 Blake Avenue, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601

Phone 970-544-7394/970-244-2273

Web Address www.vvh.org

Purpose ADA Recognized diabetes education program.

21.3 Metro Denver

Agency NameCenter for African American HealthAddress3601 Martin Luther King Blvd, Denver CO

Phone 303-355-3423
Web Address www.caahealth.org

Purpose Through partnerships with black churches and major health education and

delivery organizations, the program has promoted healthy lifestyle behaviors and

provided culturally appropriate health education and screenings to approximately 15,000 African Americans in metro Denver annually.

Agency NameColorado State University Cooperative ExtensionAddress9755 Henderson Road, Brighton, CO 80601

Phone 303-637-8113

Web Address www.colostate.edu/Depts/CoopExt/Adams/nep.htm

Purpose To deliver research based prevention education to youth and adults in Adams

county, including "Dining with Diabetes" nutrition program.

Agency Name Colorado Weigh

Address 7476 E. 29th Avenue Town Center, PMB 113, Denver, Colorado, 80238

Phone 303-892-0128

Web Address www.coloradoweigh.com

Purpose The Colorado Weigh® program is an innovative, research-based weight loss

program developed over the last four years by the renowned Center for Human

Nutrition at the University of Colorado School of Medicine.

Agency NameDenver Indian Health and Family ServicesAddress3749 King Street, Denver CO 80236

Phone 303-781-4050
Web Address www.dihfs.org

Purpose To deliver culturally appropriate healthcare and additional services to Native

Americans in 8 metro Denver counties.

Agency NameVolunteers of America-Colorado BranchAddress2660 Larimer Street, Denver CO 80205

Phone 303-297-0408

Web Address www.voacolorado.org/nutrition/nutrition-education.htm

Purpose To provide senior dining centers and meals on wheels with nutrition education

provided on request.

Agency Name YMCA of Metropolitan Denver

Address 2625 S Colorado Blvd, Denver, CO 80222

Phone 303-861-8300

Web Address www.denverymca.org

Purpose Offers a portfolio of medically based wellness programs to at risk patients.

21.4 Statewide

Agency Name America on the Move

Address

Phone 800-807-0077

Web Address www.americaonthemove.org

Purpose National initiative focusing on individuals and communities to support healthy

eating and active living.

Agency Name Dietary Guidelines for Americans 2005

Address

Phone 866-512-1800

Web Address www.healthierus.gov/dietaryguidelines#http://www.healthierus.gov/dietaryguid

elines#

Purpose On-line and written publications related to nutrition and weight management

Agency Name Healthier US Initiative

Address 200 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20201

Phone 877-696-6775

Web Address www.healthierus.gov

Purpose U.S. Dept. of Health and Human Services providing health information including

nutrition and physical fitness.

Agency Name Lifesteps Weight Management Program

Address Ssmith@wdairycouncil.com

Phone

Web Address www.lifestepsweight.com

Purpose Weight management program, which includes nutritional counseling, behavior

modification and support.

Agency Name

My Pyramid (formerly USDA Food Guide Pyramid)

Address

Phone

Web Address www.mypyramid.gov

Purpose On-line, interactive and personalized interpretation of U.S. Dietary Guidelines for

Americans.

Overeaters Anonymous Agency Name

Address World Service Office, P.O. Box 44020, Rio Rancho, NM 87174

Phone 303-369-7766/505-891-2664

Web Address www.oa.org

Purpose Support group with meetings throughout Colorado and U.S.

Agency Name

Address

Phone

Shape Up America

Web Address www.shapeup.org

Purpose Information on weight management issues for consumers, health care

> professionals and educators. In 2000, Shape Up America! launched a Diabesity® initiative to raise awareness of the growing prevalence of obesity

and diabetes in America.

Agency Name

Weight Watchers

Address

Phone 800-651-6000

Web Address www.weightwatchers.com

Purpose Nutritionally sound weight loss program available in most areas in Colorado and

across the U.S.

Agency Name Weight-Control Information Network (WIN)

Address 1 WIN Way, Bethesda, MD 20892

Phone 877-946-4627

Web Address www.win.niddk.nih.gov/index.htm

Purpose The Weight-control Information Network provides the general public, health

professionals, the media, and Congress with up-to-date, science-based information on weight control, obesity, physical activity, and related nutritional

issues